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MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH

Ambrose, Clare; Maxwell, 
Karen; Parry, Angharad, 
London Maritime Arbitra-
tion 3rd ed, Informa Pub-
lishing, Hardback, £365.00, 
ISBN: 9781843118329 
The authors have used their 
practical experience and 
extensive legal research to 
give a clear explanation of 
how arbitration law works 
and what factors influence 
LMAA arbitrators. The book 
provides a specific guide to 
maritime arbitration rather 
than simply a commentary 
on the 1996 Act; in par-
ticular because significant 
practical issues are not dealt 
with directly by the Act, for 
example, confidentiality, 

freezing orders and anti-suit 
injunctions. 

aniland, Hilton; Tsimplis, 
Michael, The Rotterdam 
Rules: A Practical Anno-
tation, Informa Publish-
ing, Hardcover, £295.00, 
ISBN: 9781843118244 
The Rotterdam Rules will 
be open for signature on 23 
September 2009. They repre-
sent the most comprehensive 
overhaul of the law of car-
riage of goods by sea in more 
than fifty years. To coincide 
with the signing ceremony, 
six members of the Insti-
tute of Maritime Law at the 
University of Southampton 
have written a detailed com-
mentary on the Rules. 

Barents, René, Directory 

Anderson, Craig, Roman Law 
Essentials, Dundee Universi-
ty Press, Paperback, £15.00, 
ISBN: 9781845860844 
Roman Law Essentials is an 
invaluable study guide for 
students. It provides up-to-
date, concise and compre-
hensive coverage of Roman 
law and its effect on the law 
of Scotland and is the ideal 
text for students who come 
new to the subject and for 
those preparing for exams. 

Baatz,  Yvonne;  Debat-
tista, Charles; Lorenzon, 
Filippo; Serdy, Andrew; St-
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of EU Case Law on the 
Preliminary Ruling Proce-
dure, Kluwer Law Interna-
tional, Hardcover, £112.00, 
ISBN: 9789041131508 
Article 234 EC ensures that 
a divergent application of the 
EC Treaty or of the statutes 
and acts of its institutions is 
not allowed in any Member 
State. Unsurprisingly, its 
pivotal importance has given 
rise to a huge number of 
ECJ judgments and orders 
– about 700 by the begin-
ning of 2009. Very often, a 
practitioner needs to estab-
lish whether the preliminary 
ruling procedure called for 
by Article 234 EC is required 
in a particular case being 
pursued in a national court, 
and any relevant ECJ ruling 
or order must be located. 
Herein lies the great value 
of this book. 

branches of the state such as 
the executive, legislature and 
judiciary. 

Bessant, Claire; Tompkins, 
Phil, Information Sharing 
Handbook, Law Society Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £59.95, 
ISBN: 9781853285899 
This handbook provides a 
practical explanation of how 
the law regulates the sharing 
of information. A key com-
ponent of this text is its focus 
on the interaction between 
the various legislative provi-
sions. Written by academics 
and solicitors who teach and 
advise on information law, 
it uses real life examples, 
practice guidance, flowcharts 
and checklists to demonstrate 
when and how information 
can and must be shared. The 
book will be invaluable to 
solicitors and other profes-
sionals whether they advise 

Barnes, Barbara, Archbold 
Magistrates Courts Criminal 
Practice 2010, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Hardback, £175.00, 
ISBN: 9780414040885 
Provides practical guidance 
on substantive law, showing 
what the prosecution must 
prove, defences and sentenc-
ing for each offence. It also 
features specialist coverage 
of youth court, with guid-
ance on proceedings and 
the regime for vulnerable 
witnesses. 

B a r n e t t ,  H i l a i r e ,  U n -
derstanding Public Law, 
R o u t l e d g e - C a v e n d i s h , 
P a p e r b a c k ,  £ 1 8 . 9 9 , 
ISBN: 9780415552554 
Helps students to understand 
the key aspects of the UK’s 
political and legal systems 
as well as to build an un-
derstanding of the relation-
ship between the different 
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the public or private sector 
about information sharing. 

Bishop, R. Doak, Enforce-
ment of Arbitral Awards 
Against Sovereigns, Juris Pub-
lishing, Hardback, £110.00, 
ISBN: 9781933833293 
The past decade has seen a 
veritable explosion of invest-
ment treaty and other arbitra-
tion claims brought against 
sovereigns. Many of those 
cases have been filed before 
the International Centre for 
Settlement of Investment 
Claims (ICSID), which has 
its own self-contained rules 
for enforcement. Given this 
significant increase in sov-
ereign cases and the issues 
attendant to sovereign immu-
nity, this treatise is timely in 
addressing the various issues 
that arise in enforcing arbitral 
awards against sovereigns. 

Blanke, Thomas; Rosen, Ed-
ward; Voogsgeerd, Herman; 
Zondag, Wijnand, Recasting 

Worker Involvement? - Re-
cent Trends in Information, 
Consultation & Co-Deter-
mination of Worker Repre-
sentatives in a Europeanized 
Arena, Kluwer Law Interna-
tional, Paperback, £54.00, 
ISBN: 9789041132147 
In Recasting Worker In-
volvement? recent develop-
ments concerning influence 
of works councils and trade 
unions on company policies 
are analyzed. The situation 
in Germany and the Nether-
lands and the topics restruc-
turing of companies and data 
protection form the core of 
the volume. 

Bonner, David; Hooker, Ian; 
White, Robin, Social Se-
curity Legislation 2009/10 
Volume I - Non Means Tested 
Benefits, Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, Paperback, £89.00, 
ISBN: 9780414041165

Bishop, Bernard, European 
Union Law for Internation-
al Business: An Introduc-
tion, Cambridge University 
Press, Paperback, £45.00, 
ISBN: 9780521881449 
Written specifically for ex-
porters and those without 
legal training, this book is an 
introduction to the business 
laws of the European Union 
that need to be understood 
by those operating outside 
the EU. It is a practical guide 
to the regulatory and proce-
dural issues that exporters 
and businesses need to be 
aware of. While providing 
an overview of how the EU 
operates as a governing body, 
the book addresses the key 
matters that exporters will 
face during their business 
transactions. 
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Sweet & Maxwell’s popular 
social security legislation 
publications provide clear 
guides for using and applying 
current legislation. Each one 
is up-to-date to the crucial 
benefit date in April. This 
volume focuses on legislation 
concerning non-means tested 
benefits, and includes the 
full text of the legislation 
together with authoritative 
commentary.

Bottomley, Anne; Wong, 
Simone, Changing Con-
tours of Domestic Life, 
Family and Law: Caring 
and Sharing, Hart Publish-
ing, Paperback, £22.00, 
ISBN: 9781841139036 
Drawing from a wide range 
of material and socio-legal 
methods, this collection 
brings together original es-
says, written by interna-
tionally renowned scholars, 
investigating emerging pat-
terns in the shape and form 
of the legal regulation of 
domestic relations. 

explanations of the law with 
extensive examples. This 
book demonstrates when 
and how national insurance 
contributions are due, how 
liabilities are calculated, and 
what can be done legitimate-
ly to minimise them. It uses 
worked examples to outline 
complicated tax techniques. 

Bradford, Sarah, National 
Insurance Contributions 
2009/10, Bloomsbury Pro-
fessional, Paperback, £75.00, 
ISBN: 9781847663412 
A practical guide to the com-
plex provisions relating to 
National Insurance Contribu-
tions, this title provides clear 

Bruty, Sarah; Gough, Hel-
en, Shaw’s Directory of 
Courts in the United King-
dom 2009/10, Shaw & Sons 
Ltd, Paperback, £49.50, 
ISBN: 9780721916361 
This annual publication is the 
definitive source of informa-
tion on courts and related of-
fices. It provides the names, 
addresses, telephone, fax and 
DX numbers, area codes, 
court codes and times and 
sittings of courts in the UK. 
A Numerical Index enables 
courts to be readily identified 
by their Court Code only. An 
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index is included within each 
Region, listing every crown, 
county and magistrates’ court 
under its administration by 
Area, court type and page 
reference, for ease of location 
of courts.

tions of a Rule-of-Law State 
- Legislation and Docu-
ments 2nd ed, Wildy, Sim-
monds and Hill Publish-
ing, Hardback, £125.00, 
ISBN: 9780854900534 
The most comprehensive 
collection of Russian legal 
materials ever produced in 
the English language on Rus-
sian public law, this volume 
contains sixty-two enact-
ments and documents, some 
unpublished even in the Rus-
sian language, in force and 
devoted to the constitutional 
foundations of the Russian 
Federation, publication of 
legislation, human rights, 
the Russian Presidency, Par-
liament, Government, and 
judicial system, domestic 
and international arbitration, 
courts of all types, justices 
of the peace, and the legal 
profession, broadly defined. 
In this volume the legal pro-
fession encompasses the 

advocate, jurisconsult, no-
tary, procurator, and law 
enforcement personnel, in-
cluding private detectives. 
Particular attention is given 
to documents which regu-
late the internal workings 
of the Russian presidency, 
parliament, government, and 
Constitutional Court in the 
form of ‘reglaments’ and the 
judiciary generally.

Bull, Ray; Valentine, Tim; 
Williamson, Tom, Handbook 
of Psychology of Investiga-
tive Interviewing: Current 
Developments and Future 
Directions, Wiley-Black-
well, Paperback, £31.99, 
ISBN: 9780470512685 
Investigative interviewing, 
and the information obtained 
from witnesses and victims, 
plays a vital role in criminal 
investigations. This compre-
hensive handbook explores 
current developments taking 
place in this rapidly develop-
ing field. 

Butler, William E., Russian 
Public Law: The Founda-

Byrne,  Raymond;  Mc-
Cutcheon, Paul; Bruton, 
Claire; Coffey, Gerard, By-
rne and McCutcheon on 
the Irish Legal System 5th 
ed, Bloomsbury Profes-
sional, Paperback, £80.00, 
ISBN: 9781845922788 
This well-established title has 
been an essential reference 
work for legal practitioners 
since it was first published 
in 1986. This edition has 
been substantially revised 
and updated in response to 
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the changes and development 
the Irish legal system has un-
dergone during the past few 
years. It is essential reading 
for those who require accu-
rate and reliable knowledge 
of the legal system, and will 
prove a vital resource to stu-
dents, legal professionals and 
scholars of comparative law.

Each of the 32 chapters deals 
with a separate skill. Each 
chapter contains two key 
elements: the text providing 
an overview of what that skill 
is; why it is important; and 
how to develop it and interac-
tive activities which enable 
students to understand the 
topic better; to put the skills 
into practice; and to self-
study and receive immediate 
feedback on their progress. 
Activating an account: Ac-
cess to the online site is via a 
unique access code which is 
printed in a sealed card inside 
every book. 

information in reasonable 
depth on an extensive num-
ber of legal terms, principles, 
phrases and issues that are 
commonly encountered in 
the construction industry. 
Most standard contracts are 
referred to, including the cur-
rent suite of JCT Contracts, 
SBC, IC, ICD, MW, MWD, 
as well as ACA, PPC 2000, 
GC/Works/1 and NEC. In ad-
dition, some contracts which 
are theoretically out of date, 
but which are still in common 
use, are also covered. 

Carr, Helen; Carter, Sarah; 
Horsey, Kirsty, Skills for Law 
Students, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £35.00, 
ISBN: 9780199532193 
Skills for Law Students is an 
innovative new online re-
source which covers all of the 
skills that law students need 
to understand and develop 
during the course of their 
law degree. It includes clear, 
practical advice on how to 
develop your skills as well as 
over 170 interactive activities 
to test progress and to help 
put the theory into practice. 

Chappell, David; Dunn, 
Michae l ;  Cowl in ,  Mi-
chael, Building Law Ency-
clopaedia, Wiley-Black-
well, Hardback, £85.00, 
ISBN: 9781405187244 
Building Law Encyclopaedia 
is a concise and authorita-
tive reference, providing 

Cleland, Alison; Suther-
land, Elaine E., Children’s 
Rights in Scotland 3rd ed, W. 
Green, Paperback, £45.00, 
ISBN: 9780414015906 
This book addresses the law 
and practice in Scotland and 
its significance for children, 
parents and their legal, and 
other, advisers. Childrens 
Rights in Scotland analyses 
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child law in the light of 
international conventions 
and, in particular, The Eu-
ropean Convention on Hu-
man Rights and the United 
Nations Convention on the 
Rights of the Child. 

tion, such as the new law in 
respect of deposit protection 
schemes. Written by expe-
rienced practitioners, Resi-
dential Tenancies provides 
clear guidance on advising 
the client, whether landlord 
or tenant, on matters such 
as obtaining possession of 
premises, changing the rent, 
granting tenancies or bring-
ing on action for arrears of 
rent, providing an invaluable 
aide-memoire for the busy 
practitioner. The text is sup-
ported by an array of helpful 
checklists and a range of 
basic precedents for granting 
tenancies and for possession 
actions. There is also a chap-
ter devoted to dealing with 
the problems most likely to 
arise in practice. 

ISBN: 9780195388978 
Meaning in Law: A Theory of 
Speech retraces the main con-
ceptual stages in the expres-
sion of meaning, from natural 
notions of meaningfulness, 
through symbolism, to sig-
nification. The book focuses 
on three failed attempts to 
demarcate the boundaries of 
“speech” in the constitutional 
sense (prior restraints, ob-
scenity, and defamation) and 
then introduces the theory of 
symbolic speech as the key 
to developing a general legal 
theory of speech. 

Colbey, Richard; O’Brien, 
Niamh, Residential Tenan-
cies 5th ed, Wildy, Sim-
monds and Hill Publish-
ing, Paperback, £29.00, 
ISBN: 9780854900428 
Formerly published as part 
of the popular Practice Notes 
series, this revised and ex-
panded edition contains a 
mass of legal and practical 
information within a com-
pact, user-friendly format, 
providing a concise intro-
duction to the law relating to 
private residential tenancies. 
Fully up-to-date, the book 
covers all legal developments 
in the field since the last edi-

Collier, Charles, Mean-
ing in Law: A Theory of 
Speech, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £55.00, 

Cordara, Roderick, Tolley’s 
Orange Tax Handbook 2009 
- 2010, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Paperback, £96.95, 
ISBN: 9781405742306 
The 2009-10 publication 
of this essential handbook 
contains the up-to-date text 
of legislation and other ma-
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terial relating to value added 
tax, stamp taxes, insurance 
premium tax, landfill tax, 
aggregates levy and climate 
change levy. 

century, the Society, with 
nearly 3,000 members, has 
come a long way from its 
small beginnings.

Curtin, Deirdre, Executive 
Power in the European Union: 
Law, Practice and Constitu-
tionalism, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £60.00, 
ISBN: 9780199264087 
P a p e r b a c k ,  £ 2 4 . 9 9 , 
ISBN: 9780199264094 
This book aims to bring the 
EU’s executive powers out 
of the shadows by mapping 
the evolution and current 
form of the EU’s various 
executive actors, their pow-
ers, and the mechanisms for 
holding them accountable. 
In doing so it provides a rich 
understanding of the way in 
which the EU’s institutional 
and legal framework fits 
within national constitutional 
presumptions about how 
power should be controlled 
and accountability achieved. 

Davies, Malcolm; Croall, 
H a z e l l ;  Ty r e r ,  J a n e , 

Cownie,  Fiona; Cocks, 
Raymond, ‘A Great and 
Noble Occupation!’: The 
History of the Society of 
Legal Scholars, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £25.00, 
ISBN: 9781841136783 
The Society of Legal Schol-
ars, originally the Society 
of Public Teachers of Law, 
was created in 1909, but 
was fortunate to survive its 
first half century. It had few 
members, lacked financial 
resources and was weak in 
influence. In comparison 
with other university disci-
plines Law enjoyed a fragile 
status, and was often held in 
low esteem by barristers and 
solicitors. As we stand at the 
beginning of the twenty first 

Creighton, Simon; Arnott, 
Hamish, Prisoners: Law 
and Practice, Legal Action 
Group, Paperback, £40.00, 
ISBN: 9781903307717 
Prisoners Law and Practice 
explores the state’s duties 
towards those in detention 
and the nature of the rights 
that survive imprisonment. 
Essential reading for law-
yers and advisers and ide-
ally suited to prisoners and 
their families as it sets out 
complex material in an ac-
cessible and practical way, 
with tactical guidance and 
all the relevant law brought 
together in the appendices. 
Up to date to include changes 
brought about by the Crimi-
nal Justice and Immigration 
Act 2008 and the new Parole 
Board Rules. 
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Criminal Justice 4th ed, 
Pearson Higher Educa-
tion, Paperback, £28.99, 
ISBN: 9781405858809 
The new edition continues 
to provide a comprehensive 
introduction to all aspects of 
the Criminal Justice system. 
Fully up to date, it combines 
a description of the major 
agencies involved in the con-
trol of crime and the pursuit 
of justice with an introduc-
tion to criminal justice theory 
and key concepts in English 
criminal law. 

de Wilde, Robin; Jarvis, 
Martin; Jennings, Peter; et 
al, Facts & Figures 2009/10: 
Tables for the Calculation of 
Damages, Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, Paperback, A4, £49.50, 
ISBN: 9781847039019 
Now in its 14th edition, this 
collection of tables enables 
you to effortlessly calculate 

special damages and claims 
for loss of earnings in per-
sonal injury cases. 

personal injury claims with 
an international element, so 
that practitioners are provid-
ed with all the information 
needed when approaching 
cases about accidents over-
seas. A glossary is included 
to help the general reader 
with the technical terms and 
Latin names with which con-
flict of laws abounds. 

Doherty, Bernard; Thom-
ann, Colin; Scott, Katharine, 
Accidents Abroad: Inter-
national Personal Injury 
Claims, Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, Hardback, £125.00, 
ISBN: 9781847035592 
Accidents Abroad: Inter-
national Personal Injury 
Claims applies conflict of 
laws principles specifically to 

Dollar, Peta; Thompson-
Copsey, Sarah, Mixed Use and 
Residential Tenants’ Rights: 
The Landlord and Tenant 
Act 1987 and Leasehold 
Enfranchisement, Estates 
Gazette, Paperback, £42.99, 
ISBN: 9780728205710 
The current popularity of 
mixed use buildings has 
highlighted the need to un-
derstand the substantial im-
pact of residential tenants’ 
rights. Written by authors 
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known for their practical 
expertise in this highly spe-
cialised area, it includes a 
detailed overview of tenants’ 
rights of first refusal under 
the Landlord and Tenant 
Act 1987, tenants’ rights of 
collective enfranchisement 
under the Leasehold Reform, 
Housing and Urban Develop-
ment Act 1993 and tenants’ 
collective rights to manage 
under the Commonhold and 
Leasehold Reform Act 2002. 

number of issues yield highly 
valuable general principles 
and observations, not least 
because business organisa-
tions, wherever located, tend 
to show a fundamentally sim-
ilar set of legal characteris-
tics. To its original selection 
of six representative juris-
dictions – Belgium, France, 
Germany, The Netherlands, 
Spain, and the United King-
dom – the Second Edition 
now adds Poland, thus in-
cluding an Eastern European 
perspective to supplement 
those of continental Europe 
and the common law system 
of the UK. 

Antony Duff offers a new 
perspective on the structures 
of criminal law and criminal 
liability. His starting point 
is a distinction between re-
sponsibility (understood as 
answerability) and liability, 
and a conception of respon-
sibility as relational and 
practice-based. 

Dorresteijn, Adriaan F. M.; 
Monteiro, Tiago; Teichmann, 
Christoph; Werlauff, Erik, 
European Corporate Law 
2nd ed, Kluwer Law Inter-
national, Hardback, £79.00, 
ISBN: 9789041124845 
As in the First Edition (1995) 
of this well-known book, 
the authors demonstrate that 
analysis and comparison of 
national corporate laws on a 

Duff ,  R.A.,  Answering 
for Crime: Responsibil-
ity and Liability in The 
Criminal Law, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £22.00, 
ISBN: 9781849460330 
In this long-awaited book, 

Dupuy, Pierre-Marie; Ernst-
Ulrich, Petersmann; Fran-
cioni, Francesco, Human 
Rights in International 
Investment Law and Arbi-
tration, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £125.00, 
ISBN: 9780199578184 
P a p e r b a c k ,  £ 4 5 . 0 0 , 
ISBN: 9780199578191 
This book offers a system-
atic analysis of the interac-
tion between international 
investment law, investment 
arbitration and human rights, 
including the role of national 
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and international courts, in-
vestor-state arbitral tribunals 
and alternative jurisdictions, 
the risks of legal and juris-
dictional fragmentation, the 
human rights dimensions of 
investment law and arbitra-
tion, and the relationships of 
substantive and procedural 
principles of justice to inter-
national investment law. 

global regulation of the In-
ternet and focussed around 
four principal themes - e-
commerce, privacy and data 
protection, cyber-crime and 
Internet Security, and intel-
lectual property. 

Fellmeth, Aaron X.; Hor-
wi t z ,  Maur i ce ,  Guide 
to Latin in International 
Law, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £57.00, 
ISBN: 9780195369380 
Guide to Latin in Interna-
tional Law provides a com-
prehensive approach and 
includes both literal transla-
tions and definitions with 
several useful innovations. 
Included is not only the mod-
ern English pronunciation 
but also the classical or “re-
stored” pronunciation. Its 
etymology is more complete 
than the leading law diction-
ary on the market, and the 
definition for each term in-
cludes examples used in con-
text whenever helpful. Each 
entry is also cross-referenced 
to related terms for ease of 
use. The editors make clear 
that the understanding of 

Edwards, Lillian; Waelde, 
Charlotte, Law and the In-
ternet 3rd ed, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £30.00, 
ISBN: 9781841138152 
This is the third edition of a 
successful book which offers 
students and practitioners 
an up-to-date overview of 
developments in Internet 
law and practice. The editors 
have once again assembled 
a team of specialist authors 
to write about those aspects 
of Internet law which are of 
special importance in the 

Fairhurst, John, Law of 
the European Union 7th 
ed ,  Pearson Educat ion 
Ltd, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9781405899086 
Law of the European Union 
is on the cutting edge of de-
velopments in this dynamic 
area of the law. It explores 
the EU’s constitutional and 
administrative law as well 
as the major areas of sub-
stantive EU law. Topics are 
extensively illustrated with 
decisions from the European 
Court of Justice and Court 
of First Instance, encour-
aging students to consider 
real-world applications of the 
principles of law.
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Latin is a critical skill for 
practitioners who hope to ac-
quire and understand sources 
of law and each other. 

Chance to Combat Climate 
Change, Kluwer Law Inter-
national, Hardback, £104.00, 
ISBN: 9789041128706 
Providing both knowledge of 
the industry and of relevant 
investment instruments, Re-
newable Energy Sources will 
serve as a powerful liaison 
between project developers 
and investors in the renew-
able energy market. Inter-
ested companies and their 
counsel will find here a ready 
reference for information on 
sources of equity/venture 
capital, detailed knowledge 
of available subsidies, busi-
ness expansion strategies, 
viable investment options, 
and advantageous networks. 

Fuller, Geoffrey, The Law 
and Practice of Interna-
tional Capital Markets 
2nd ed, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Hardback, £275.00, 

ISBN: 9781405744959 
This title offers compre-
hensive coverage of the key 
areas within capital mar-
kets including securitisation, 
guarantees, capital adequacy, 
Islamic finance, prospec-
tuses, liability management, 
covenants and warrants. It 
explains transaction struc-
tures, the relevant documents 
and how statutes and case 
law impact on them. Using a 
practical and accessible ap-
proach to the subject, it also 
benefits from a clause-by-
clause analysis of key 

Garner, Bryan A.; Blacks, 
B l a c k ’s  L a w  D i c t i o n -
a r y :  D e l u x e  9 t h  e d , 
West Group, Hardback, 
Thumb Indexed, £89.00, 
ISBN: 9780314199508 
For more than a century, 

Fox, Lawrence; Maryn, 
Susan J,  The Ethics of 
Representing Organiza-
tions: Legal Fictions for 
Clients, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £73.00, 
ISBN: 9780195371543 
The approach of the book is 
relatively informal-in com-
parison to a standard legal 
treatise-and uses a question-
and-answer format designed 
to make the book as practical, 
accessible and informative 
as possible. That said, ample 
footnotes provide authority 
where appropriate and lead 
the reader to suggestions for 
more in-depth study. 

Fräss-Ehrfeld, Clarisse, Re-
newable Energy Sources: A 



SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER 2009 13

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

Black’s has been the gold 
standard for the language 
of law. Today it’s the most 
widely cited law book in the 
world. Edited by the world’s 
leading legal lexicographer, 
the ninth edition is much 
more than one of the most 
authoritative, comprehensive 
legal dictionaries every pub-
lished. It contains more than 
45,000 terms.

perialism, Property and 
Insurgency ,  Glasshouse 
Press, Hardback, £70.00, 
ISBN: 9780415489935 
This study identifies the sym-
bolism of British officials’ 
discourse and intertwines it 
with the symbolism and im-
agery of the natives’ own dis-
course (from oral interviews 
and private family papers). 
At all times, it remains allied 
to those writers, philoso-
phers and chroniclers whose 
central preoccupation is to 
agitate and challenge author-
ity. This, then, is a return to 
the Old School, a revisiting 
of the optimistic, vibrant 
rhetoric of those radicals who 
continue to inspire post and 
anti-colonial thinking. 

ing Ltd, Paperback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9781846612008 
Rule changes came into force 
on 27 April 2009 which al-
lows media representatives to 
attend most family proceed-
ings. They also provide that 
the court can exclude such 
representatives from all (or 
part) of individual hearings 
for reasons set out in the 
relevant Practice Direction. 
This work provides an es-
sential examination of the 
extent of these reforms and 
analyses how they should 
operate in practice. 

Ghandour, Zeina, A Dis-
course on Domination in 
Mandate Palestine: Im-

Goldrein, Iain, Media Access 
to the Family Courts: A Guide 
to the New Rules and their 
Application, Jordan Publish-

Goodier, Colin; Parkin, Jona-
than, Employment Tribu-
nals: The Complete Guide 
to Procedure 5th ed, XPL 
Law, Paperback, £62.50, 
ISBN: 9781858117010 
Expertly edited by two Chair-
men of Employment Tribu-
nals, Employment Tribunals 
covers the practice and pro-
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cedure that practitioners and 
tribunal participants need to 
know in a succinct but fully 
referenced way. Coverage 
is of everything from com-
mencement of proceedings 
to appeals, taking in key data 
such as time limits, proce-
dures, costs, the conduct of 
proceedings before, during 
and after hearings, concillia-
tion, settlement, compensa-
tion awards and death and 
insolvency. 

cal practice. The story of this 
inter-relationship is greatly 
under-researched, which is 
particularly concerning given 
that the legal system remains 
a significant and pervasive 
influence on medicine and its 
practice to this day. 

Harlow, Carol, Law in Con-
text: Law and Administration 
3rd ed, Cambridge Universi-
ty Press, Paperback, £38.00, 
ISBN: 9780521701792 
This definitive textbook ex-
plores the field of law which 
allows government and its 
agencies to practically apply 
its laws. The subject, affected 
by policy and political fac-
tors, can challenge even the 
more advanced student. In 
response, this title looks at 
both the law and the factors 
informing it, laying down the 
foundations of the subject. 

Heath, Christopher; Kam-
perman Sanders, Anselm, 
Spares, Repairs and Intel-
lectual Property Rights, 
Kluwer Law Internation-
al,  Hardback, £104.00, 
ISBN: 9789041131362 
This is the first in-depth 
analysis of the law in this 

Goold,  Imogen;  Kelly, 
Catherine, Lawyers’ Medi-
cine: The Legislature, the 
Courts and Medical Prac-
tice, 1760-2000, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £30.00, 
ISBN: 9781841138497 
The major theme of this 
book is the way the require-
ments, limitations and in-
tellectual structure of the 
British legal process have 
shaped medicine and medi-

Hannigan, Brenda; Pren-
tice, Dan, Hannigan and 
Prentice: The Companies 
Act 2006 - A Commentary 
2nd ed, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Paperback, £95.00, 
ISBN: 9781405744492 
The Companies Act 2006 
contains some of the most 
far-reaching changes in com-
pany law for more than 150 
years. This timely and prac-
tical guide to the new Act 
provides guidance on the 
key wide-ranging reforms of 
the new regime in an acces-
sible format complete with 
detailed commentary. 
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relatively new and rapidly 
developing area of practice. 
It sheds clear light on the 
conflicting interests of manu-
facturers, consumers, spare 
parts makers and the general 
public; explores the extent to 
which this kind of business 
strategy can be more or less 
successful with respect to the 
different rights involved, and 
in different jurisdictions; and 
highlights the competition is-
sues that inevitably arise. The 
essays included are revised 
and updated versions of pa-
pers presented at the seventh 
(2006) of the innovative IP 
conference organized annu-
ally by the Macau Institute 
of European Studies (IEEM) 
on intellectual property law 
and the economic challenges 
for Asia. 

Hepple, Bob; Veneziani, Bru-
no, The Transformation of La-

bour Law in Europe: A Com-
parative study of 15 coun-
tries 1945-2004, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9781841138701 
The labour laws of European 
democracies all underwent 
major transformations in 
the seven decades after the 
Second World War. Follow-
ing reconstruction these laws 
became an essential element 
in the building of welfare 
states; in the 1980s and 1990s 
they were the target of neo-
liberal deregulation; and at 
the beginning of the 21st 
century new ‘flexible’ labour 
laws have attempted to inte-
grate economic and social 
policy. This book, a sequel 
to ‘The Making of Labour 
Law in Europe- A Compara-
tive Study of Nine Countries 
up to 1945’ (ed. B Hepple), 
compares the similarities 
and differences in the ways 

in which EU Member States 
reflected and shaped these 
general developments, in the 
context of economic, social 
and political changes over 
the period 1945-2004. 

Hernandez Garcia, Roberto, 
International Public Procure-
ment: A Guide to Best Prac-
tice, Globe Law and Busi-
ness, Hardback, £105.00, 
ISBN: 9781905783281 
Public procurement rules 
are intended to ensure the 
best terms for government 
and the adequate protection 
of suppliers and contractors 
that sell their goods and ser-
vices to the state. This prac-
tical new title is particularly 
timely given the evolution 
and improvement of pub-
lic procurement regimes in 
many jurisdictions. 

Hickey, Loughlin G; Milne, 
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David, CCH The Green 
Book 2009-10, CCH Edi-
tions, Paperback, £91.95, 
ISBN: 9781847981592 
The Green Book is the de-
finitive, trusted source of 
UK indirect tax legislation 
and extra statutory material. 
CCH’s expert team ensures 
that all relevant materials are 
selected, presented, indexed 
and annotated to create a 
comprehensive but easy-to-
use reference work for the 
busy tax professional. 

Hickey, Loughlin G; Milne, 
David, Bundled Set: CCH 
The Red & Green Book 
2009-10 (6 Volume Set), 
CCH Edi t ions ,  Paper-
back, 6 Volumes, £174.95, 
ISBN: 9781847981608 
The Red Books are the defini-
tive, trusted source of UK tax 
legislation and extra statutory 
material. CCH’s expert team 

ensures that all relevant ma-
terials are selected, present-
ed, indexed and annotated to 
create a comprehensive but 
easy-to-use reference work 
for the busy tax professional. 

in its UK and European con-
text. The text has been fully 
updated and includes expan-
sion in the areas of elections, 
human rights, freedom of 
information and administra-
tive law with a new chapter 
entitled Judicial Review and 
Administrative Justice. 

Himsworth, C.M.G.; O’Neill, 
C.M., Scotland’s Consti-
tution: Law and Practice 
2nd ed, Bloomsbury Profes-
sional, Paperback, £44.00, 
ISBN: 9781847663184 
The thoroughly revised edi-
tion of this popular text con-
centrates on the Scottish 
dimension of constitutional 
law while setting the subject 

His Honour Judge Walton; 
His Honour R A Percy, 
Charlesworth & Percy on 
Negligence 11th ed: 3rd 
Supplement, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Paperback, £90.00, 
ISBN: 9781847039477 
Bringing Charlesworth & 
Percy on Negligence fully 
up to date with the latest 
developments.

Hoffman, David; Rowe, 
John, Human Rights in the 
UK: An Introduction to the 
Human Rights Act 1998 
3rd ed, Pearson Education 
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Ltd, Paperback, £28.99, 
ISBN: 9781405874038 
This highly acclaimed text-
book provides law students 
with a thorough introduction 
to the Human Rights Act 
1998, its background, how 
it came to be passed and the 
mass of case law that has 
followed it. The authors dis-
cuss the particular rights the 
Act embodies, including the 
law’s response to terrorism. 

Homer, Arnold; Burrows, 
Rita; Goodall,  Andrew, 
Tolley’s Tax Guide 2009 
- 2010, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Hardback, £71.95, 
ISBN: 9780754537182 
Voted “The Nation’s Favou-
rite Tax Book” by members 
of AccountingWeb, this is the 
premier one-stop reference 
work for tax professionals. 
Written by experts, in clear, 
concise English, its logical 
structure and comprehen-
sive analysis of the latest tax 
legislation make it the obvi-
ous first choice for finding 
answers in seconds. Complex 
tax legislation is translated 
into straightforward every-
day language and the Guide 
includes numerous worked 
examples, tax points and 
clear tables. 

ciple in Multilateral En-
vironmental Agreements: 
Regulatory and Policy As-
pects, Kluwer Law Interna-
tional, Hardback, £96.00, 
ISBN: 9789041131539 
Built in to every multilateral 
environmental agreement is a 
dilemma: how to incorporate 
justice and fairness on the 
one hand and effectiveness 
on the other. Our immense 
difficulty in meeting this 
two-edged imperative high-
lights the fact that we are, at 
best, at an early stage in the 
development of international 
environmental ethics, and 
that no coherent and effective 
ethical system yet exists in 
this context. This remarkable 
book starts from a conviction 
that the principle of common 
but differentiated respon-
sibility (CBDR) offers the 
best way forward toward the 
much-desired goal of sustain-
able development. 

Humbert, Franziska, The 
Challenge of Child La-
bour  in  In t e rna t iona l 
Law, Cambridge Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £60.00, 
ISBN: 9780521764902 
Child labour remains a wide-
spread problem around the 
world. Over 200 million chil-
dren can be regarded as child 
labourers, and about 10 mil-

Honkonen,  Tuula ,  The 
Common but Differenti-
ated Responsibility Prin-
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lion children are involved in 
producing either agricultural 
or manufactured products for 
export. Franziska Humbert 
explores the status of child 
labour in international law. 
Offering a wide-ranging 
analysis of the problem, she 
explores the various UN and 
ILO instruments and reveals 
the weaknesses of the cur-
rent frameworks installed 
by these bodies to protect 
children from economic ex-
ploitation. 

Infanti, Anthony C.; Craw-
ford, Bridget, Critical Tax 
Theory: An Introduction, 
Cambr idge  Univers i ty 
Press, Paperback, £24.99, 
ISBN: 9780521734929 
Tax law is political. This 
book highlights and ex-
plains the major themes and 
methodologies of a group of 
scholars who challenge the 

traditional claim that tax law 
is neutral and unbiased. The 
contributors to this volume 
include pioneers in the field 
of critical tax theory, as well 
as key thinkers who have 
sustained and expanded the 
investigation into why the tax 
laws are the way they are and 
what impacts tax laws have 
on historically disempow-
ered groups. 

KPMG, Insights into IFRS: 
KPMG’s Practical Guide 
to International Financial 
Reporting Standards 6th ed 
2009/10, Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, Hardback, £135.00, 
ISBN: 9780414041141 
In Insights into IFRS the 
KPMG International Finan-
cial Reporting Group lays out 
an overview of the require-
ments of IFRSs and provides 
extensive interpretative and 
application guidance based 

on KPMG member firms’ 
in-depth experience working 
with clients on IFRS issues 
around the world. 

Kadner Graziano, Thom-
as, Comparative Contract 
Law: Cases, Materials and 
Exercises, Palgrave Mac-
millan, Paperback, £34.99, 
ISBN: 9780230579798 
A guide to the principles 
of European private law 
enhanced by a practical ap-
proach designed to promote 
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learning by doing. Students 
are introduced to compara-
tive methodology by working 
through a series of scenarios 
to be solved, rigorously un-
derpinned with helpful refer-
ences to relevant cases and 
materials, in their original 
language. 

nancial centres. These six 
commercially significant 
jurisdictions are home to a 
vast array of commercial 
entities which conduct busi-
ness throughout the world. 
There is growing concern 
over how the courts of these 
jurisdictions will cooperate 
with courts in other centres 
of commerce in responding 
to letters of request, enforc-
ing foreign judgments, or 
assisting foreign liquidators. 
This book is the only publi-
cation to provide a detailed 
explanation of the law and 
practice in each of these 
six British territories and 
how each approaches the 
judicial cooperation issues 
of obtaining evidence for 
use in foreign proceedings, 
enforcing foreign judgments, 
and cross-border insolvency. 
It is edited by a commercial 
judge and two experienced 
commercial litigators with 
contributions from experts in 
each jurisdiction, all written 
from the perspective of the 
practitioner. 

Kessler, James, Taxation of 
Foreign Domiciliaries 2009 
- 2010 8th ed, Key Haven 
Publications PLC, Hard-
back, 2 Volumes, £175.00, 
ISBN: 9781901614411 
The most thorough analysis 

ever written on the taxation 
of individuals resident but 
not domiciled in the UK. 
Deals clearly with the basic 
rules as well as full discus-
sion of contentious issues 
and tax planning. 

Kawaley, Ian R. C.; Bolton, 
Andrew J.; Mayor, Robin 
J., Cross-Border Judicial 
Cooperation in Offshore 
Litigation (The British Off-
shore World), Wildy, Sim-
monds and Hill Publish-
ing, Hardback, £135.00, 
ISBN: 9780854900435 
Wildy’s Book of the Month 
- September 2009 
Although geographically 
small, the British territo-
ries of Bermuda, the British 
Virgin Islands, the Cayman 
Islands, Guernsey, Jersey 
and the Isle of Man are well 
established international fi-

Kevan ,  Tim,  BabyBa-
rista and the Art of War, 
Bloomsbury Publishing 
Plc, Paperback, £11.99, 
ISBN: 9780747594642 
Litigation is like war, Baby-
Barista. Read this and learn. 
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It’s BabyBarista’s first day as 
a pupil barrister in chambers. 
Never mind his legal quali-
fications; it’s his summer 
working in Starbucks that’s 
going to stand him in good 
stead, since coffee-making 
seems to be his chief respon-
sibility (with the odd bout of 
photocopying to relieve the 
tedium). 

values in the Union’s interna-
tional relations. Beginning 
with an investigation of the 
international rules authoris-
ing or obliging the Union/
Community or the Member 
States to promote certain 
values in third countries or 
take action to protect them, 
Khaliq goes on to examine 
the limits under international 
law which constrain such 
policies. 

the liability of airlines to 
passengers and third parties 
on the ground from a risk 
perspective. 

Khaliq, Urfan, Ethical Di-
mensions of the Foreign 
Policy of the European 
Union: A Legal Apprais-
al, Cambridge University 
Press, Hardback, £65.00, 
ISBN: 9780521870757 
Urfan Khaliq analyses the 
theory and practice of the 
European Union’s ‘ethical 
foreign policy’, arguing that 
current practices dilute the 
impact and efficacy of Union 
policies but that an effort 
which is at times effective is 
being made to protect certain 

L e l o u d a s ,  G e o r g e , 
Risk and Liability in Air 
Law ,  Informa Publish-
ing, Hardback, £295.00, 
ISBN: 9781843118343 
The evolution of social per-
ceptions of risk and technol-
ogy in the 20th century is 
the main reason behind the 
legislative and judiciary-
driven expansion of airlines’ 
liability. Risk and Liability in 
Air Law is the first attempt to 
analyse the relevant interna-
tional conventions governing 

Lenzerini, Federico, Rep-
arations for Indigenous 
Peoples:  Internat ional 
and Comparative Perspec-
tives, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9780199577910 
The volume brings together 
a group of renowned legal 
experts and activists from 
different parts of the world 
who, from international and 
comparative perspectives, 
consider the right of indig-
enous peoples to reparations 
for breaches of their indi-
vidual and collective rights. 

LexisNexis Butterworths, 
Finance Act Handbook 
2009, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Paperback, £54.95, 
ISBN: 9781405742375 
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Published within weeks of 
the Act appearing, this work 
is the only reproduction of 
the Finance Act incorporat-
ing section by section and 
schedule by schedule com-
mentary and worked ex-
amples of provisions relating 
to direct taxes. 

ume VII, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £190.00, 
ISBN: 9780199577989 
This seventh volume focuses 
on the special problems of 
the urban environment and 
the challenges which con-
front cities and mega-cities. 
It examines tax issues relat-
ing to congestion and pollu-
tion control, road pricing and 
other forms of transportation 
management, housing and 
the construction industry, 
energy generation and con-
sumption, trade, carbon taxes 
and new eco-service markets, 
research and development 
taxes. It contains case studies 
from developed as well as 
developing countries. 

tition Policy demonstrates 
how economics is used (and 
sometimes abused) in com-
petition cases in practical 
competition policy across 
Europe. Each chapter sum-
marizes a real case investi-
gated by the European Com-
mission or a national author-
ity, and provides a critique of 
key aspects of the economic 
analysis. 

Lye, Lin-Heng; Milne, Ja-
net; Ashiabor, Hope; De-
ketelaere, Kurt; Kreiser, 
Larry, Critical Issues in En-
vironmental Taxation Vol-

Lyons, Bruce, Cases in Eu-
ropean Competition Poli-
cy: The Economic Analy-
sis, Cambridge University 
Press, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9780521713504 
Cases in European Compe-

Mansfield. Michael, The 
Memoirs of a Radical Law-
yer, Bloomsbury Publish-
ing Plc, Hardback, £20.00, 
ISBN: 9780747576549 
A radical lawyer with an 
unparalleled commitment to 
his clients, driven by anger 
at injustice and hypocrisy, 
intelligent, handsome and 
dynamic, Michael Mansfield 
has been tearing down the 
citadels of arcane legal con-
ventions for more than forty 
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years. Unafraid of rejection 
or failure, Michael has taken 
on the most difficult and 
challenging cases of our 
times and despite the odds, 
won plenty. In Memoirs of 
a Radical Lawyer Michael 
dissects many of them, re-
vealing his motivations, me-
ticulous approach to forensic 
science, cross examination 
techniques, the political di-
mensions and emotional re-
actions with clarity, subtlety 
and charm. Interspersed with 
personal anecdotes and rec-
ollections, this insightful 
book is liberally laced with 
Michael’s quirky brand of 
anarchic humour. 

ISBN: 9780521142090 
The adoption by companies 
of Corporate Social Respon-
sibility (CSR) policies is 
routinely characterised as 
voluntary. But if CSR is self-
governance by business, it 
is self-governance that has 
received a firm push from 
external social and market 
forces, from forces of social 
accountability. Law is also 
playing a more significant 
role than the image of CSR 
suggests, and this legal ac-
countability - the focus of 
the book - is set to increase. 

ciples and procedure of road 
traffic offences to show both 
what the law is and how to 
proceed with prosecuting or 
defending a case. 

McBarnet, Doreen; Voicules-
cu, Aurora; Campbell, Tom, 
The New Corporate Account-
ability: Corporate Social 
Responsibility and the Law, 
Cambridge University Press, 
Paperback Reissue, £40.00, 

McCormac, Kevin; Wallis, 
Peter; Brown, Philip; Swift, 
Kathryn; Wilkinson, Wilkin-
son’s Road Traffic Offences 
24th ed, Sweet & Maxwell 
Ltd, Hardback, 2 Volumes 
& Supplement, £319.00, 
ISBN: 9781847035714 
Explains the law, legal prin-

McLachlan, Campbell, Lis 
Pendens in International Lit-
igation, Brill Academic Pub-
lishers, Pocketbook, £14.00, 
ISBN: 9789004179097 
What legal principles apply 
when courts in different 
jurisdictions are simultane-
ously seized with the same 
dispute? This question — of 
international lis pendens — 
has long been controversial. 
But it has taken on new 
and urgent importance in 
our age. Globalization has 
driven an unprecedented 
rise in forum shopping be-
tween. In this wide-ranging 
survey, McLachlan analy-
ses the problems of parallel 
litigation — in private and 
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public international law and 
international arbitration. He 
argues that we need to devel-
op a more sophisticated set of 
rules of conflict of litigations, 
guided by a cosmopolitan 
conception of the rule of law. 

and EC Competition Law 
2nd ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9780199290390 
Cases and Materials on UK 
and EC Competition Law is 
designed to help the reader 
make sense of this fast-de-
veloping and often complex 
area of law. By providing 
readers with a broad range 
of materials relating to both 
UK and EC competition law, 
prominent cases and materi-
als are collected in one place 
making this an invaluable 
resource for students. Useful 
notes and questions help to 
check progress and reinforce 
understanding and expanded 
further reading points stu-
dents towards useful web-
sites, books, and articles. 

Moffat,  Graham; Bean, 
Gerry; Probert, Rebecca, 
Law in Context: Trusts 

Law: Text and Materials 5th 
ed, Cambridge University 
Press, Paperback, £38.00, 
ISBN: 9780521743822 
Always the serious student’s 
choice of a Trusts Law text-
book, this new edition once 
again provides a clear ex-
amination of the rules in 
the detail required by the 
advanced undergraduate. 
This fifth edition retains its 
hallmark combination of a 
contextualized approach and 
a commercial focus. 

Montagu, Gerald; Weston, 
Mark ,  Lega l  Prac t i ce 
Companion 2009 - 2010, 
Bloomsbury Professional, 
Paperback, A4, £35.00, 
ISBN: 9781847664785 
In its 15th edition, Montagu 
and Weston’s Legal Practice 
Companion 15th ed is firmly 
established as the leading 
support title for students un-

M c L a u g h l i n ,  M a r k , 
Tax Planning 2009/10 , 
Bloomsbury Profession-
al, Paperback, £102.32, 
ISBN: 9781847663375 
Now in its 3rd edition, this 
excellent reference book 
highlights the law and prac-
tice to be considered when 
planning your clients’ tax 
affairs. Written by a team 
of experts, it covers both 
business and personal tax 
planning and represents ex-
traordinary value for money. 

Middleton, Kirsty; Rodger, 
Barry; MacCulloch, An-
gus; Galloway, Jonathan, 
Cases and Materials on UK 
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dertaking the Legal Practice 
Course. The approach and 
structure of the Legal Prac-
tice Companion is unique. 

law related to the legal pro-
fessions and to the different 
national systems in order 
to simplify the use of the 
relevant EC rules on profes-
sional practice in a different 
member state and to accom-
plish a precise knowledge of 
the influence’s framework 
of ‘Europe’; in the national 
regulated legal professions. 

mation have been examined. 
Where the law is uncertain, 
the authors suggest a solution 
which in their view accords 
with principle. The scope of 
the book has been expanded 
to include coverage of prac-
tice and procedure whilst 
recent developments are 
fully discussed, including 
important Court of Appeal 
decisions and developing 
areas of practice such as hu-
man rights, data protection 
and the Internet. 

Nascimbene, Bruno; Ber-
gamini, Elisabetta, The Legal 
Profession in the European 
Union, Kluwer Law Inter-
national, Hardback, £76.00, 
ISBN: 9789041125774 
Aim of this work is to pro-
vide a guidance to lawyers 
and other professionals to 
the current contents of EC 

Neill, Sir Brian, Duncan 
& Neill on  Defamation 
3rd ed, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Hardback, £189.00, 
ISBN: 9780406178312 
This concise treatise on 
defamation is both lucid 
and comprehensive. Statu-
tory developments, including 
the implementation of the 
Defamation Act 1996, are 
incorporated and there is a 
full discussion of the various 
cases where aspects of the 
common law relating to defa-

Lord Neuberger of Abbots-
bury; di Mambro, Louise, 
The Civil Court Practice 
2009: The Green Book: 
The Supreme Court Rules 
and Practice Directions 
and the Judicial Commit-
tee of the Privy Council 
Rules and Practice Direc-
tions, LexisNexis Butter-
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worths, Paperback, £87.00, 
ISBN: 9781405749107 
The UK Supreme Court was 
established by Part 3 of the 
Constitutional Reform Act 
2005 and officially comes 
into being on 1 October 2009. 
As you know, it replaces 
House of Lords in its judicial 
capacity and assumes the 
jurisdiction of the House of 
Lords under the Appellate 
Jurisdiction Acts 1876 and 
1888. The Supreme Court 
will, with a few exceptions, 
be the final court of appeal in 
the United Kingdom. This is 
a huge change to the prac-
tice of law in the UK. The 
Supreme Court will also 
have jurisdiction in relation 
to devolution matters under 
the Scotland Act 1998, the 
Northern Ireland Act 1988 
and the Government of Wales 
Act 2006; this was trans-
ferred to the Supreme Court 
from the Judicial Commit-
tee of the Privy Council. To 
prepare all Civil Practitioners 
for the changes, The Civil 
Court Practice 2009: The 
Green Book published an 
exclusive ‘Special Issue’ in 
August to be given free to 
current Wildy’s Green Book 
2009 subscribers which will 
contain the rules and com-
mentary on the new Supreme 
Court which opens for busi-

ness on 1st October 2009 and 
the rules and commentary 
on the Judicial Committee 
of the Privy Council. This 
Special Issue is available to 
purchase at £87 if you are not 
a Wildy’s Green Book 2009 
subscriber. 

petition law. The book is a 
main tool of reference for 
practitioners uncovering a 
potentially criminal cartel 
and considering the position 
of the company or individual, 
and for practitioners advis-
ing corporate and individual 
clients who are the subject of 
UK criminal and cartel inves-
tigations with ramifications 
in other jurisdictions. 

O’Kane,  Michael ,  The 
Law of  Criminal  Car-
tels: Practice and Proce-
dure, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £125.00, 
ISBN: 9780199561209 
The Law of Criminal Car-
tels provides comprehensive 
coverage of the cartel offence 
introduced into UK law by 
the Enterprise Act 2002, as 
well as of the related pow-
ers of the main regulators in 
the UK, EU, and overseas. 
The appearance of cartel 
conduct presents new chal-
lenges for lawyers straddling 
the traditionally unrelated 
areas of criminal and com-

Oliver, Dawn, Justice, Legal-
ity and the Rule of Law: Les-
sons from the Pitcairn Pros-
ecutions, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199568666 
A British colony of fifty souls 
in the Pacific Ocean, Pitcairn 
Island was settled by the 
Bounty mutineers and nine-
teen Polynesians in 1790. 
In 2004 six Pitcairn men 
were convicted of numerous 
offences against girls and 
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young women, committed 
over a thirty year period, in 
what appears to have been a 
culture of sexual abuse on 
the island. 

tooling and re-imagining the 
auto industry, Patry calls for 
a remaking of our copyright 
laws so that they may once 
again be respected. 

work of sociologist Niklas 
Luhmann in a radical new 
light. Luhmann’s theory is 
here introduced both in terms 
of society at large and the 
legal system specifically, and 
for the first time, Luhmann’s 
texts are systematically read 
together with theoretical 
insights from post-struc-
turalism, deconstruction, 
phenomenology, radical eth-
ics, feminism and post-ecol-
ogism. In his far-reaching 
book, Andreas Philippopou-
los-Mihalopoulos distances 
Luhmann’s theory from its 
misrepresentations as con-
servative, rigorously posi-
tivist and disconnected from 
empirical reality, and firmly 
locates it in a sphere of post-
ideological jurisprudence. 

Plender, Richard; Wilder-
spin, Michael, The Euro-
pean Private International 

Patry,  Wil l iam,  Moral 
P a n i c  a n d  C o p y r i g h t 
Wars, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £16.99, 
ISBN: 9780195385649 
A centrist and believer is 
appropriately balanced copy-
right laws, Patry concludes 
that calls for strong copyright 
laws, just like calls for weak 
copyright laws, miss the 
point entirely: the only laws 
we need are effective laws, 
laws that further the purpose 
of encouraging the creation 
of new works and learning. 
Our current regime, unfortu-
nately, creates too many bad 
incentives, leading to bad 
conduct. Just as President 
Obama has called for re-

Pattinson, Shaun, Medi-
cal Law and Ethics 2nd 
ed ,  Sweet  & Maxwel l 
Ltd, Paperback, £26.95, 
ISBN: 9781847038197 
Medical Law and Ethics 
2nd ed provides coverage of 
the major topics of medical 
law and ethics, combining 
detailed legal exposition and 
analysis with moral theory 
and philosophy. 

P h i l i p p o p o u l o s - M i h -
alopoulos, Andreas, Nik-
las Luhmann: Law, Jus-
tice, Society, Glasshouse 
Press, Hardback, £70.00, 
ISBN: 9780415451086 
Niklas Luhmann: Law, Jus-
tice, Society presents the 
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Law of Obligations 3rd 
Ed ,  Sweet  & Maxwell 
Ltd, Hardback, £185.00, 
ISBN: 9780421954908 
The only definitive guide 
to the Rome Convention 
and the new “Rome I” and 
“Rome II” Regulations, this 
book has been developed 
specifically for courts and 
practitioners throughout the 
European Union. It expounds 
all aspects of the ”Rome I” 
and “Rome II” Regulations, 
and includes coverage of the 
cases decided not only in the 
United Kingdom but in the 
various Member States of the 
Union as well as academic 
commentary. With a new title 
to reflect the enactment of the 
new “Rome II” Regulation 
on non-contractual liability, 
and the conversion of the 
Rome Convention on Con-
tractual Liability into a Regu-
lation, this book replaces the 

MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

previous edition, entitled The 
European Contracts Conven-
tion: The Rome Convention 
on the Choice of Law for 
Contracts, published in 2001. 

- 2010, LexisNexis But-
t e rwor ths ,  Pape rback , 
4  Vo l u m e s ,  £ 1 0 6 . 9 5 , 
ISBN: 9781405742658 
With the longest tax code in 
the world and several recent 
Rewrite Acts to come to 
terms with, interpreting the 
legislation is more difficult 
than ever, so having our 
reliable legislative guide to 
hand is imperative. Tolley’s 
Yellow Tax Handbook com-
prehensively covers the up-
to-date legislation relating 
to direct taxes, with relevant 
HMRC material and EC 
legislation. The consolidated 
legislation is extensively 
annotated by our technical 
team with cross-references 
to commentary, tax cases and 
HMRC guidance to give you 
the answers you need quickly 
and easily. 

Quill, Eoin, Torts in Ire-
land 3rd ed, Gill & Macmil-
lan Ltd, Paperback, £84.50, 
ISBN: 9780717145751 
The 3rd edition of this well 
established book clarifies the 
essential concepts of tort law 
in Ireland, while providing 
clear and detailed explana-
tions of the rules relating to 
each tort. This title focuses 
on Irish law, but relevant 
new material from other ju-
risdictions such as England, 
Australia, Canada and the US 
is also included. It is suitable 
for undergraduate law and 
business students, legal prac-
titioners and insurers. 

Redston, Anne, Tolley’s Yel-
low Tax Handbook 2009 
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Reed, Alan; Fitzpatrick, Ben, 
Textbook Series: Criminal 
Law 4th ed, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Paperback, £26.95, 
ISBN: 9781847037404 
Now in its fourth edition, 
Textbook Series: Criminal 
Law provides students with 
a clear and detailed account 
of criminal law. 

2006, as well as extensive 
developments in European 
case law. This book will be 
a vital reference guide to 
legal practitioners involved 
in planning, environmental 
and agricultural matters. The 
approachable style makes it 
an equally suitable guide for 
land owners, nature conser-
vation professionals, estate 
managers and students of 
nature conservation law. 

The new edition provides an 
enlarged and updated section 
on the history of diplomacy 
and revises comprehensively 
the practice of diplomacy and 
the corpus of diplomatic and 
international law since the 
end of the Cold War. It traces 
the substantial expansion in 
numbers both of sovereign 
states and international and 
regional organisations and 
features detailed chapters 
on diplomatic privileges and 
immunities, diplomatic mis-
sions and consular matters. 
It also examines new forms 
of diplomacy from the work 
of NGOs to the use of secret 
envoys and commercial se-
curity firms, and the book 
highlights the impact of in-
ternational terrorism on the 
life and work of a diplomat. 
Satow is an indispensable 
guide for anyone working 
in or studying the field of 
diplomacy. 

R e i d ,  C o l i n ,  N a t u re 
Conservat ion Law 3rd 
ed ,  Sweet  & Maxwel l 
Ltd, Hardback, £55.00, 
ISBN: 9780414016958 
This essential work offers 
a comprehensive and clear 
guide to the law on nature 
conservation in Great Brit-
ain. The 3rd edition takes into 
account significant changes 
in legislation in both Scot-
land and England, including 
the Nature Conservation 
(Scotland) Act 2004 and 
the Natural Environment 
and Rural Communities Act 

Roberts, Sir Ivor, Satow’s 
Diplomatic Practice 6th 
ed ,  Oxford  Univers i ty 
Press, Hardback, £110.00, 
ISBN: 9780199559275 
Satow’s Diplomatic Prac-
tice is a classic work, first 
published 90 years ago and 
revised four times since. 
This is the first revised edi-
tion for thirty years, during 
which time the world and 
diplomacy have changed 
almost beyond recognition. 
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Rowland, Mark; White, 
Robin, Social Security Leg-
islation 2009/10 Volume III - 
Administration, Adjudication 
and the European Dimen-
sion, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £89.00, ISBN: 
9780414041189
Sweet & Maxwell’s popular 
social security legislation 
p u b l i c a t i o n s  p r o v i d e 
clear guides for using and 
applying current legislation. 
Each one is up-to-date to 
the crucial benefit date in 
April. Volume III focuses 
on the administration and 
adjudication of tribunal 
disputes, together with the 
growing European dimension 
of Social Security legislation, 
combining full text statutory 
material and comprehensive 
commentary.

& Maxwell Ltd, Paper-
back & CD-ROM, £70.04, 
ISBN: 9780414041196 
Declarations of Trust pro-
vides expert guidance on 
using declarations of trust 
to protect clients’ interests. 
It deals with the many dif-
ferent situations in which a 
declaration of trust can be 
used, and contains a whole 
host of precedents which can 
easily be adapted to the situ-
ation at hand. What’s more, 
the work reproduces all the 
precedents on an accompany-
ing CD-ROM for ease of use 
and quicker drafting. 

tion supplies a detailed and 
practical commentary on the 
law relating to the creation, 
upkeep, development and 
ownership of highways, in-
cluding the powers and du-
ties of highway authorities, 
the rights of users of the high-
way and of those who own 
land around the highway. 

Sanders, Catherine, Declara-
tions of Trust: A Draftman’s 
Handbook 4th ed, Sweet 

Sauvain, Stephen, Highway 
Law 4th ed, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Hardback, £150.00, 
ISBN: 9781847036124 
Highway Law is a popular 
and well established practi-
tioner text on all aspects of 
highway law. The new edi-

Schill, Stephan, The Mul-
tilaterization of Interna-
tional Investment Law , 
Cambr idge  Univers i ty 
Press, Hardback, £65.00, 
ISBN: 9780521762366 
Attempts at developing a the-
ory of international invest-
ment law are complicated 
by the fact that this field of 
international law is based on 
numerous, largely bilateral 
treaties and is implemented 
by arbitral panels established 
on a case-by-case basis. This 
suggests a fragmented and 
chaotic state of the law, with 
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different levels of protection 
depending on the sources and 
targets of foreign investment 
flows. This book, however, 
forwards the thesis that in-
ternational investment law 
develops, despite its bilat-
eral form, into a multilateral 
system of law that backs up 
the functioning of a global 
market economy based on 
converging principles of 
investment protection. In 
discussing the function of 
most-favored-nation clauses, 
the possibilities of treaty-
shopping and the impact of 
investor-State arbitration 
with its intensive reliance on 
precedent and other genuine-
ly multilateral approaches to 
treaty interpretation, it offers 
a conceptual framework for 
understanding the nature and 
functioning of international 
investment law as a genu-
inely multilateral system. 

Selwyn,  Norman,  Law 
of Health and Safety at 
Wo r k  2 0 0 9 - 1 0 ,  C r o n -
er,  Paperback,  £65.00, 
ISBN: 9781855247499 
The field of Health and Safety 
management is an important 
function in any business and 
in today’s regulated environ-
ment, constantly changing. 
This annual handbook is a 
comprehensive and readable 
summary of complex health 
and safety requirements and 
is written by one of the coun-
try’s leading authorities on 
health, safety and employ-
ment law. It is an excellent 
resource for those studying 
NEBOSH courses and an 
invaluable book for those 
involved in workplace health 
and safety.

ation 10th ed, Estates Ga-
zette, Paperback, £39.99, 
ISBN: 9780728205086 
Despite the volatility in the 
world’s financial and prop-
erty markets the principles 
underpinning valuation 
methods have remained fun-
damentally unchanged. In 
this new edition the sections 
on methods have been re-
vised and updated to provide 
a comprehensive coverage 
of both their principles and 
their application. More sig-
nificantly new and amended 
statutes and case law prec-
edents which have affected 
various aspects of statu-
tory valuations are included. 
These changes have been in-
corporated in the revisions to 
chapters dealing with Com-
mercial Property, Leasehold 
Enfranchisement, Rating, 
Compulsory Purchase and 
other statutory applications. 

Sidel, Mark, The Constitu-
tion of Vietnam: A Contex-
tual Analysis, Hart Pub-
lishing, Paperback, £19.95, 
ISBN: 9781841137391 
This new book examines 
constitutional debate and 
development in one of the 
most dynamic and rapidly 
changing societies in Asia, 
and will be of use to scholars 
and students of comparative 

Shapiro,  Eric;  Davies , 
Keith; Mackmin, David, 
Modern Methods of Valu-
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constitutional law and practi-
tioners interested in Vietnam 
and Southeast Asia. The book 
discusses and analyzes the 
historical development, prin-
ciples, doctrines and debates 
which comprise and shape 
Vietnamese constitutional 
law today. The chapters are 
written in sufficient detail for 
anyone coming to the subject 
for the first time to develop 
a clear and informed view 
of how the constitution is 
arranged, how it works, and 
the main points of debate on 
it in Vietnamese society. It is 
written in an accessible style, 
with an emphasis on clarity 
and concision. 

Sime, Stuart; French, Derek, 
Blackstone’s Civil Practice 
2010, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £195.00, 
ISBN: 9780199569021 

Blackstone’s Civil Practice 
2010 provides authoritative 
coverage and expert analysis 
of the process of civil litiga-
tion in both the county courts 
and in the High Court. It 
combines a unique narrative 
commentary with the full text 
of the Civil Procedure Rules, 
Practice Directions and Pre-
Action Protocols and Prac-
tice Guides and is the only 
civil court text to explain 
and analyse civil procedure 
in narrative chapters. 

S m i t h ,  K e v i n ,  C a p i -
tal Allowances for Prop-
erty Professionals, RICS 
Books, Paperback, £45.00, 
ISBN: 9781842195246 
Behind the words capital 
allowances lies a minefield 
of changing legislation, case 
law and related practical 
issues. Having a clear un-

derstanding of the capital 
allowances applicable to 
different property types, 
transactions and projects is 
key to optimising tax relief 
on capital expenditure. 

Stathopoulos, Michael, Con-
tract Law in Greece 2nd 
ed, Kluwer Law Interna-
tional, Paperback, £69.00, 
ISBN: 9789041132000 
The only work of its kind in 
English, this detailed over-
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view of Greek contract law 
is fully up to date with new 
and amended legislation and 
the latest relevant court deci-
sions. It offers authoritative 
analysis of every aspect of 
the subject.

ed coverage of state liability 
and third country nationals. 
A new improved structure 
ensures that the content re-
mains closely tailored to un-
dergraduate EU law courses. 

underlying rationale, theo-
retical implications, relevant 
jurisprudence, and how it has 
withstood the test of time 
from 1945 to the present. 

Steiner, Jo; Woods, Lorna; 
Twigg-Flesner, Christian, EU 
Law 10th ed, Oxford Univer-
sity Press, Paperback, £28.99, 
ISBN: 9780199219070 
Now in its 10th edition, EU 
Law by Steiner, Woods and 
Twigg-Flesner is rightfully 
regarded as one of the best 
and most trusted EU law 
textbooks available. Its clar-
ity, detail and relevance to 
the student audience make 
it the perfect textbook for 
anyone serious about gaining 
a full understanding of EU 
law. Fully updated in light of 
the latest developments sur-
rounding the Lisbon treaty, 
this new edition has expand-

Sturchler, Nikolas, The 
Threat of Force in Inter-
national Law, Cambridge 
University Press, Paper-
back Reissue ,  £21.99 , 
ISBN: 9780521133616 
Threats of force are a com-
mon feature of international 
politics, advocated by some 
as an economical guarantee 
against the outbreak of war 
and condemned by others as 
a recipe for war. Article 2(4) 
of the United Nations Charter 
forbids states to use threats of 
force, yet the meaning of the 
prohibition is unclear. This 
book provides the first com-
prehensive appraisal of the 
no-threat principle: its origin, 

Sullivan, Amanda, Tolley’s 
Expatriate Tax Planning 2009 
- 2010, LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Paperback, £134.95, 
ISBN: 9780754537090 
This title covers the taxa-
tion of both UK individuals 
working abroad and foreign 
nationals working in the 
UK. Combining technical 
depth with practical planning 
points and risk avoidance 
throughout, using this title 
will ensure assignment costs 
are kept to a minimum. 

Tang, Zeng Sophia, Electron-
ic Consumer Contracts in the 
Conflict of Laws, Hart Pub-
lishing, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9781841138473 
The application of private 
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international law to elec-
tronic consumer contracts 
raises new, complex, and 
controversial questions. It 
is new because consumer 
protection was not a private 
international law concern 
until very recently and e-
commerce only became an 
important commercial activ-
ity within the last ten years. 
E-consumer contracts gener-
ate original questions which 
have not been considered 
under traditional private in-
ternational law theories. 

carriage of goods by sea. 
This book has been compiled 
specially in readiness for the 
occasion and as an essential 
aid to all those concerned to 
absorb the complexities of 
the new Convention. The full 
text of the Convention, seven 
other appendices of interna-
tional conventions and full 
indexes complete this expert 
analysis of the new approach 
and its relationship with the 
existing international and 
national laws. 

University. The papers deal 
with a range of topics, and 
though the breadth of top-
ics is broad, it is not devoid 
of pattern. The majority of 
the papers deal with themes 
connected with continental 
Europe, law and empire, 
international law, and the 
problems of progression and 
the tax system. 
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Thomas, D. Rhidian, New 
Convention for the Carriage 
of Goods by Sea: The Rot-
terdam Rules, Lawtext Pub-
lishing, Hardback, £138.00, 
ISBN: 9780953940332 
The new Convention, known 
as the Rotterdam Rules and 
open for signature in Septem-
ber 2009, represents a radical 
attempt to establish a single 
uniform legal regime for the 

Tiley,  John, Studies in 
the History of Tax Law: 
Volume 3, Hart Publish-
ing, Hardback, £75.00, 
ISBN: 9781841139562 
This work on the history of 
tax law presents the papers 
delivered at the third Tax 
Law History Conference 
in 2006 organised by the 
Centre for Tax Law in the 
Law Faculty at Cambridge 

Torres Perez, Aida, Con-
flicts of Rights in the Eu-
ropean Union: A Theory 
of Supranational Adjudi-
cation, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £50.00, 
ISBN: 9780199568710 
Underlying the protection 
of human rights in Europe 
is a complex network of 
overlapping legal systems - 
domestic, EU, and ECHR. 
This book focuses on the po-
tential for conflict to emerge 
between the systems where 
rights overlap and interpreta-
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tions in different courts begin 
to diverge. 

confront the institutional 
participants in the financial 
markets, with an emphasis on 
the position (and protection) 
of the institutional investor. 

Walker,  C l ive ,  Black-
stone’s Guide to the An-
ti-Terrorism Legislation 
2nd ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £39.95, 
ISBN: 9780199548095 
The new edition of Black-
stone’s Guide to Anti-Ter-
rorism Legislation provides 
expert explanation of the key 
anti-terrorism legislation. 
The book is clearly organised 
with seperate chapters on 
counter-terrorist powers, ter-
rorist invesitgation, terrorist 
offences and special criminal 
processes. 

Walmsley,  Kei th ,  But-
terworths Company Law 
Handbook  2009:  23rd 
ed ,  LexisNexis Butter-
worths, Paperback, £78.00, 
ISBN: 9781405742320 
Published annually, But-
terworths Company Law 
Handbook is widely regarded 

van Set ten ,  Lodewijk , 
The Law of Institutional 
I n v e s t m e n t  M a n a g e -
ment, Oxford University 
Press, Hardback, £155.00, 
ISBN: 9780199285013 
The Law of Institutional In-
vestment Management fills a 
gap for a work that describes 
the custom and practice of 
the investment management 
business with reference to 
both English and New York 
law. The work addresses the 
implementation of invest-
ment strategies by the man-
ager, the infra-structure of 
the global financial markets 
(trading, clearing and settle-
ment), and the custody and 
administration of the assets 
which are entrusted to the 
manager. In this context, 
the book seeks to define the 
various risks and pitfalls that 

Wadham, John; Mountfield, 
Helen; Gallagher, Caoil-
fhionn; Prochaska, Eliza-
beth, Blackstone’s Guide to 
the Human Rights Act 1998 
5th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £44.95, 
ISBN: 9780199574421 
This new edition of the 
Blackstone’s Guide to the 
Human Rights Act 1998 pro-
vides clear, concise coverage 
of the operation and applica-
tion of the Human Rights Act 
1998. In a time of uncertainty 
about the future of human 
rights in the UK, this edition 
discusses the successes and 
failures of the Act and its 
possible replacement with a 
Bill of Rights. 
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as the essential company law 
reference work, setting out 
the relevant texts of the most 
important statutes, statutory 
instruments and European 
legislation. Known to many 
as ‘the Blue Book’, the But-
terworths Company Law 
Handbook also provides 
comprehensive coverage of 
the legislation governing 
partnerships. The legisla-
tion is printed as currently 
in force (taking into account 
all amendments, repeals and 
revocations), with cross-
references to other legislation 
and to commencement tables 
and fees and forms tables 
where necessary. The text in-
cludes technical annotations 
as to amendments, savings, 
transitional provisions and 
subsidiary regulations. 

Walmsley, Keith; Wareham, 

Robert, Bundled Set: But-
terworths Company Law 
Handbook 23rd ed & Tol-
ley’s Company Law Hand-
book 17th ed, LexisNexis 
Butterworths, Paperback, 
2  Vo l u m e s ,  £ 1 5 9 . 3 0 , 
ISBN: 9781405745116 
Buying the Bundled set saves 
£17.70 (10%) 

Webley, Lisa; Samuels, 
Harriet, Complete Public 
Law: Text, Cases, and Ma-
terials, Oxford University 

Press, Paperback, £29.99, 
ISBN: 9780199228270 
Providing the new law stu-
dent with an essential intro-
ductory resource, Complete 
Public Law: Text, Cases, & 
Materials combines clear 
explanatory text and practi-
cal learning features with 
extracts from a wide range 
of primary and secondary 
materials. The book has been 
carefully structured with 
the needs of undergraduate 
courses in mind. Opening 
with consideration of basic 
constitutional principles (in 
which no previous knowl-
edge is assumed), the authors 
move on to cover all other es-
sential areas, before closing 
with extensive consideration 
of the principles and proce-
dures of judicial review. 

Widdows, Heather; Mullen, 
Caroline, The Governance 
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of Genetic Information: Who 
Decides?, Cambridge Univer-
sity Press, Hardback, £55.00, 
ISBN: 9780521509916 
This volume maps the areas 
of ethical concern in the 
debate regarding the gover-
nance of genetic information, 
and suggests alternative ethi-
cal frameworks and models 
of regulation in order to in-
form its restructuring. Genet-
ic governance is at the heart 
of medical and scientific de-
velopments, and is connected 
to global exploitation, issues 
of commodification, com-
mercialisation and owner-
ship, the concepts of property 
and intellectual property and 
concerns about individual 
and communal identity. Thus 
the decisions that are made in 
the next few years about ap-
propriate models of genetic 
governance will have knock-
on effects for other areas of 
governance. In short the final 
answer to ‘Who Decides?’ in 
the context of genetic gov-
ernance will fundamentally 
shape the ethical constructs 
of individuals and their net-
works and relationships in 
the public sphere. 

and is accompanied by 
comprehensive commentary

Wikeley, Nick; Williams, 
David; Hooker, Ian, Social 
Security Legislation 2009/10 
Volume IV - Tax Credits and 
Employer-Paid Social Secu-
rity Benefits, Sweet & Max-
well Ltd, Paperback, £89.00, 
ISBN: 9780414041158
Sweet & Maxwell’s popular 
social security legislation 
publications provide clear 
guides for using and applying 
current legislation. Each 
one is up-to-date to the 
crucial benefit date in April. 
Volume IV focuses on tax 
credits, Child Trust Funds 
and employer-paid social 
security benefit. The full 
text of all relevant statutory 
material  is  reproduced 

To our best knowledge, all particulars are correct at the time of going to press. However, we regret that we can-
not accept responsibility for any errors, and wish  to advise  readers that price and date of publication may be 

subject to change by the publishers concerned

Williams, Victoria, Civil Pro-
cedure Handbook 2009/2010 
6th ed, Oxford University 
Press, Paperback, £44.95, 
ISBN: 9780199573196 
Keeping up-to-date and in-
formed about the changes to 
the Civil Procedure Rules is 
important for practitioners 
and students alike. Allowing 
readers to do just that, the 
Civil Procedure Handbook 
2009/2010 contains all Civil 
Procedure Rules, Practice 
Directions, and Pre-Action 
Protocols approved to 6 April 
2009, including the 46th, 
47th and 48th Updates to 
the CPR. 
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MAJOR NEW TITLES THIS MONTH – Continued

Wood, Penny; Poynter, Rich-
ard; Wikeley, Nick; Bon-
ner, David, Social Security 
Legislation 2009/10 Volume 
II - Income Support, Jobseek-
er’s Allowance, State Pen-
sion Credit and the Social 
Fund, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd, 
Paperback, £89.00, ISBN: 
9780414041172
Sweet & Maxwell’s popular 
social security legislation 

publications provide clear 
guides for using and applying 
current legislation. Each 
one is up-to-date to the 
crucial benefit date in April. 
Volume IV focuses on tax 
credits, Child Trust Funds 
and employer-paid social 
security benefit. The full 
text of all relevant statutory 
material  is  reproduced 
and is accompanied by 
comprehensive commentary.

Young, Peter W.; Croft, 
Clyde ; Smith, Megan Lou-
ise, On Equity, Lawbook 
Co., Hardback, £115.00, 
ISBN: 9780455224275 
P a p e r b a c k ,  £ 8 5 . 0 0 , 
ISBN: 9780455225081 
On Equity is a thorough and 
commanding examination 
of the principles of equity. 
This seminal work provides 

the practitioner with a valu-
able exposition of equitable 
doctrines and remedies. The 
author team elucidate the 
underlying principles of eq-
uity in a clear and readable 
manner, exposing the history 
and reasoning behind them. 
Concurrently, the text ex-
plores the practice of equity 
and the day-to-day business 
of the equity courts. 

WILDY’S TRIPS AROUND THE WORLD IN 2009
A chance to meet our representatives at conferences and other venues

4th to 9th October Steven Ross, Charlie Alpera and John Sinkins are attending the Interna-
tional Bar Association in Madrid

15th November 2009 John Pethick flies to Providenciales Turk & Caicos Islands staying at 
the Sibonney Hotel  and on 22nd November he flies to Nassau in the Bahamas for the 
Bahamas Association of Law Librarians conference until 8th December and is staying 
at Hilton Hotel in Nassau
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*** FOR ALL ACCOUNT CUSTOMERS ***

WAMS – Wildy Account Management System

After months of planning and development Wildy’s online Account Management 
System (WAMS) is up and running and ready to use.

WAMS will allow you to view all aspects of your account online.  You will be able 
to look at invoices issued on your account, outstanding book orders, standing or-
ders and subscriptions, and view full details for each.  You can also use the Quick 
Orders tab to place orders using ISBNs – particularly useful if you are ordering a 
large number of books at once.  Also included are various reports that you can either 
view on-screen or download to your desktop.

To start using WAMS you will need to register yourself first. Go to https://accounts.
wildy.com and click on the New User link and enter the details requested.  The field 
for username and password are for you to enter a username and password of your 
own choice to use when accessing WAMS. 

Once you have completed the registration form you will get an automated e-mail 
to verify your e-mail address, and once we have authenticated your details you will 
be able to log-in and start using the service. 

WAMS supports multiple registrations for each account, so your colleagues can also 
register themselves as users in the same way.

We have designed WAMS to be easy to use and intuitive, and we hope you will like 
the look and feel of the site as much as the functionality.  
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SUBSCRIPTIONS & SUPPLEMENTS
PUBLISHED IN SEPTEMBER

COMPARE OUR PRICES WITH THOSE YOU ARE BEING CHARGED
BY YOUR CURRENT SUPPLIER!

SWITCHING TO WILDY COULD NOT BE SIMPLER
WE DO ALL THE PAPERWORK FOR YOU!

NO ANNUAL FEES AND NO MARKUPS!

Items marked as £0.00 are part of an annual subscription and
therefore no part price applies

Accountancy Magazine, Sep-09, CCH Editions,  £0.00
Aircraft Liens and Detention Rights Looseleaf, Release 24, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£325.00 
All England European Cases, Part 7 August 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 10 2009, 

LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 11 2009, 

LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Bound Volume and Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 12 2009, 

LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Commercial Cases Parts and Bound Volume, Volume 2 Part 5 

2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Commercial Cases Parts and Bound Volume, Volume 2 Part 6 

2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 10 2009, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 11 2009, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £0.00
All England Law Reports Weekly Parts Subscription, Volume 3 Part 12 2009, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £0.00
Antitrust Law: An Analysis of Antitrust Principles and Their Application, Supplement : 

3rd ed. Vol. 4, 4A, 5 & Index 2010, Aspen Publishers,  £495.00 
Atkin’s Court Forms, Volume :Consolidated Tables August 2009, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £260.00 
Atkin’s Court Forms, Volume 41, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £260.00 
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Atkin’s Court Forms, Volume 36, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £260.00 
Australian Law Reports Parts and Bound, Volume 257, LexisNexis Butterworths Aus-

tralia,  £325.00 
British Company Law Library Looseleaf + CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 256, Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
British Company Law Library Looseleaf + CD-ROM, Release : Newsletter 258, Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Building Law Reports and Online Access (12 Month Archive), Part 7 September 2009, 

Informa Publishing,  £0.00
Butler and Merkin’s Reinsurance Law Looseleaf, Release : Bulletin 154, Sweet & Max-

well Ltd,  £0.00
Butler and Merkin’s Reinsurance Law Looseleaf, Release : Bulletin 153, Sweet & Max-

well Ltd,  £0.00
Butler and Merkin’s Reinsurance Law Looseleaf, Release : Bulletin 152, Sweet & Max-

well Ltd,  £0.00
Butterworth’s Corporate Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 59 + Update 131 + Company Law 

Handbook 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Butterworth’s Wills Probate and Administration Service Looseleaf, Issue 64, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £219.00 
Butterworths Civil Court Precedents Looseleaf, Issue 107, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£244.00 
Butterworths Company Law Cases, Volume 2 Part 2 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£0.00
Butterworths Competition Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 84, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£439.00 
Butterworths Costs Services Looseleaf, Issue 84 + Bulletin 34, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£154.00 
Butterworths Family Court Reports Subscription, Volume 3 Part 1 2009, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £0.00
Butterworths Family Law Service Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin No. 131, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £0.00
Butterworths Family Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 156 + Bulletin No. 132, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £299.00 
Butterworths Human Rights Cases, Volume 26 Part 4 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£0.00
Butterworths Local Government Reports, Part 8 September 2009, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
Butterworths Personal Injury Litigation Service Looseleaf, Issue 99 + Damage Statistics 

August 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £279.00 
Butterworths Property Law Service Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin 113, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
Butterworths Road Traffic Service Looseleaf, Issue 65, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £245.00 
CAP 393 Air Navigation: The Order and the Regulations, Number 1 2009, The Stationery 

Office,  £12.00 
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Canadian Criminal Cases, Volume 245, Canada Law Book,  £165.00 
Capital Gains Tax Service, Supplement August 2009, Interactive Data,  £0.00
Children Law and Practice Looseleaf, Update 54 + Children Act Handbook 2009/10, Fam-

ily Law,  £0.00
Clarke Hall and Morrison on Children Looseleaf, Issue 73, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£0.00
Clarke Hall and Morrison on Children Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin 132, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £0.00
Colinvaux and Merkin on Insurance Contract Law Looseleaf, Release : Insurance & Rein-

surance Briefing Issue 153, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Colinvaux and Merkin on Insurance Contract Law Looseleaf, Release : Insurance & Rein-

surance Briefing Issue 154, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Colinvaux and Merkin on Insurance Contract Law Looseleaf, Release : Insurance & Rein-

surance Briefing Issue 152, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Collective Investment Schemes Looseleaf, Release 37, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £234.00 
Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part : Volume 115 2009:2 Index 

September 2008, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Common Market Law Reports and Antitrusts Issues Only, Part 1767 September 2009, 

Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Commonwealth Law Reports Parts and Bound Volumes Service, Volume 237 Part 1, Law-

book Co.,  £240.00 
Company Precedents Looseleaf (Previously known as Company Procedures Precedents), 

Release 3, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £175.00 
Construction Law Reports, Bound Volume 124, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £116.00 
Cordery on Solicitors Looseleaf, Issue 49, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £185.00 
Crime Desktop CD-ROM: Standalone, Issue 4 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Crime Desktop CD-ROM: Standalone, Issue 5 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Criminal Law Review Issues Only, Issue 9 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Criminal Law Review Issues Only, Issue 10 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Cross on Local Government Law Looseleaf, Release 33, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £172.00 
Current Law Case Service B, Monthly Digest September (9) 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Current Law Complete Service A, Issue : Monthly Digest September 2009 (8), Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Current Law Complete Service A, Issue 6 2009 Statutes Annotated, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
Discrimination in Employment Looseleaf, Release 9, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £75.00 
Dod’s Parliamentary Companion, 2010 Edition, Dod’s Parliamentary Communications,  

£255.00 
Dominion Law Reports, Volume 307, Canada Law Book,  £175.00 
Doppelbesteuerung: Kommentar zu allen deutschen Doppelbesteuerungsabkommen, Up-

date 108 July 2009, Verlag C.H. Beck,  £27.00 
Due Diligence Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release 30, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £169.00 
Emergency Remedies in the Family Courts Looseleaf, Update 28, Family Law,  £0.00
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Emmet and Farrand on Title Looseleaf, Release 78, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Encyclopaedia of Forms & Precedents CD Subscription, August 2009 CD, LexisNexis 

Butterworths,  £0.00
Encyclopaedia of Forms and Precedents, Volume 16 Part 3B, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£349.00 
Encyclopedia of Health and Safety at Work Looseleaf, Newsletter 16, Gee Publishing,  

£0.00
Encyclopedia of Housing Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release 189, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
Encyclopedia of Planning Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release September 2009 Bulletin 

9, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Encyclopedia of Planning Law and Practice Looseleaf, Release 165, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
Encyclopedia of Social Services and Child Care Law Looseleaf, Update Family Law Bul-

letin 8, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Encyclopedia of Social Services and Child Care Law Looseleaf, Update Family Law Bul-

letin 7, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Enforcement of Foreign Judgements Looseleaf, Supplement 18, Kluwer Law Interna-

tional,  £112.00 
Enforcement of Money Judgements Looseleaf, Release 27, Juris Publishing,  £95.00 
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 934 August 2009, Estates Gazette Subscriptions,  

£0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 935 September 2009, Estates Gazette Subscriptions,  

£0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 936 September 2009, Estates Gazette Subscriptions,  

£0.00
Estates Gazette Magazine, Number 937 September 2009, Estates Gazette Subscriptions,  

£0.00
European Cross Border Insolvency Looseleaf, Release 11, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£256.00 
European Current Law, Issue 11 2009                     , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
European Current Law, Issue 10 2009                     , Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
European Human Rights Reports Issues Only, Part 3 Volume 49 2009, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
European Human Rights Reports Issues Only, Part 2 Volume 49 2009, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
European Human Rights Reports Issues Only, Part : Erratum Volume Uner v Netherlands 

(2007)  45 E.H.R.R. 14, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
European Human Rights Reports Issues Only, Part 4 Volume 49 2009, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
European Pharmacopeia, Supplement 6.7, The Stationery Office,  £77.00 
European Transport Law, Volume XLIV Number 4 2009,  £0.00
Europäisches Wirtschaftsrecht (Beck`sche Textausgaben), Update 35 June 2009, Verlag 
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C.H. Beck,  £42.50 
Family Law, Volume 39 September, Pages 777-90 2009, Jordan Publishing Ltd,  £0.00
Finance and Law for the Older Client Looseleaf, Issue 37, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£126.00 
Financial Provision in Family Matters Looseleaf, Issue Family Law Bulletin 7, Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Financial Provision in Family Matters Looseleaf, Issue Family Law Bulletin 8, Sweet & 

Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
GEE Corporate Governance Handbook Looseleaf, Bulletin No. 108 August 2009, Gee 

Publishing,  £0.00
Gewerbeordnung und ergänzende Vorschriften: GewO, Issue 54, Verlag C.H. Beck,  

£34.65 
Halsbury’s Laws of England Looseleaf Service, Issue 435, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£0.00
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume : Consolidated Tables of Cases 2009-2010, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 21, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 20, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 23, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 22, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutes, Volume 24, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £325.00 
Halsbury’s Statutory Instruments Bound, Volume 22, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £199.00 
Harvey on Industrial Relations and Employment Law Looseleaf, Issue 202 + Bulletin 373, 

LexisNexis Butterworths,  £357.00 
Housing Law Reports Issues Only, Issue 4 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Human Rights Practice Looseleaf, Part Alerter Issue 8 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Human Rights Practice Looseleaf, Part Alerter Issue 5 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Human Rights Practice Looseleaf, Part Alerter Issue 7 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Human Rights Practice Looseleaf, Part Alerter Issue 6 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
ICSA Company Secretarial Practice Looseleaf, Update : Newsletter Volume Vol 18, No. 

10 August 2009, ICSA Publishing Ltd,  £0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 884 September 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 883 August 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 882 August 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
IDS Employment Law Brief Service, Issue 885 September 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  
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£0.00
Industrial Relations Law Reports, Volume 38 Number 10, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£0.00
Insurance Broking Practice and the Law Looseleaf, Issue 4, Informa Publishing,  £0.00
Integrated Tariff of the United Kingdom, Number 9 October 2009, The Stationery Office,  

£0.00
Intellectual Property Law Review Volume Only, 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £380.00 
International Business Transactions Looseleaf, Supplement 47, Kluwer Law International,  

£213.00 
International Commercial Arbitration, Release 2009-05, Oceana Publications,  £117.50 
International Corporate Procedures Looseleaf, Update 46 and CD, Jordan Publishing Ltd,  

£225.00 
International Journal of Legal Information, Volume 36 Number 3 Winter 2008, Thompson 

West,  £0.00
International Journal of Marine and Costal Law, Volume 24 Number 3 September 2009, 

Brill Academic Publishers,  £0.00
International Outsourcing Law and Practice Looseleaf, Supplement 1, Kluwer Law Inter-

national,  £104.00 
International Regulation of Finance and Investment, 2009 Number 5,  £125.00 
Jordans Company Administration and Governance Looseleaf, Release 58 and CD, Jordan 

Publishing Ltd,  £110.00 
Journal of Business Law Issues Only, Issue 7 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Journal of Business Law Issues and Bound Volume, Issue 7 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Journal of Planning and Environmental Law Issues Only, Issue 9 2009, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £0.00
Journal of the Law Society of Scotland Subscription, Volume 54 Number 8, The Law 

Society of Scotland,  £0.00
Journal of the Law Society of Scotland Subscription, Volume 54 Number 9, The Law 

Society of Scotland,  £0.00
Juta’s Statutes of South Africa, 2008-09, Juta Law,  £250.00 
Kapitalmarktrecht: Handbuch für die Praxis, 2009 Update 4, Erich Schmidt Verlag,  

£34.00 
Kluwer’s Handbook of Insurance, Issue : Briefing No. 195 August 2009, CCH Editions,  

£0.00
Kluwer’s Handbook of Insurance, Issue 79 + Briefing No. 196 September 2009, CCH Edi-

tions,  £0.00
Knight’s Guide to Best Value and Public Procurement, Issue 46, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£133.00 
Kreditwesengesetz, Issue 85, Verlag C.H. Beck,  £54.50 
Law of Insurance Contracts Looseleaf, Issue 19, Informa Publishing,  £0.00
Law of Restitution, 2010-1 Cumulative Supplement, Aspen Publishers,  £138.50 
Legal Action Magazine, Sep-09, Legal Action Group,  £0.00
Legal Business, Issue 197 September 2009, Legalease,  £0.00
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Licensing Procedures and Precedents Looseleaf, Release 31, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  
£179.00 

Licensing Review, Number 7 July/August  2009, Benedict Books,  £0.00
Manual for the Handling of Applications for Patents, Designs and Trademarks throughout 

the World Looseleaf, Supplement 125, Kluwer Law International,  £168.00 
Manual of Corporate Forms and Securities Practice, Release 7, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Medico Legal Reports, Volume 108, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £113.00 
Melville Forms and Agreements for Intellectual Property, Release 58, Sweet & Maxwell 

Ltd,  £289.00 
Mithani: Directors’ Disqualification Looseleaf, Issue 36, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£260.00 
Mithani: Directors’ Disqualification Looseleaf, Issue : Newsletter 37, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
Motor Law, Volume 11 Number 10, Motor Law Publications Limited,  £0.00
Muir Hunter on Personal Insolvency Looseleaf, Release 49, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
NAPF Pensions Legislation Service Looseleaf, Issue 105, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£165.00 
Negotiating International Joint Venture Agreements Looseleaf, Release 14, Sweet & Max-

well Ltd,  £202.00 
Negotiating International Joint Venture Agreements Looseleaf, Release 15, Sweet & Max-

well Ltd,  £202.00 
New Directions in the Law of the Sea Global Developments, 2009 Number 1,  £122.50 
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 159 Number 7383, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 159 Number 7384, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
New Law Journal Annual Subscription, Volume 159 Number 7385, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
Oke’s Magisterial Formulist Looseleaf, Issue 77, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £194.00 
Palmer’s Company Law Looseleaf, Release : Newsletter 258, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00
Payroll Management Handbook, Issue 7, Bloomsbury Professional,  £95.00 
Practical Commercial Precedents Looseleaf, Release 74, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Practical Conveyancing Precedents Looseleaf, Release 28, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£218.00 
Practical Lawyer, Sep-09, Legalease,  £0.00
Practical Lending and Security Precedents CD-ROM, Release 34, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£120.00 
Practical Lending and Security Precedents Looseleaf, Release 34, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£195.00 
Principles of the Law of Trusts, Update 67, Lawbook Co.,  £276.00 
Private Client Business Issues Only, Number 5 2009, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Product Liability and Safety Encyclopaedia Looseleaf, Issue 79, LexisNexis Butterworths,  
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£260.00 
Property, Planning and Compensation Reports Issues Only, Volume 2 Part 4 2009, Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Regulation of Insurance in the UK, Ireland and EU Looseleaf, Release : Brief 152, Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Regulation of Insurance in the UK, Ireland and EU Looseleaf, Release : Brief 154, Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Regulation of Insurance in the UK, Ireland and EU Looseleaf, Release : Brief 153, Sweet 

& Maxwell Ltd,  £0.00
Scott and Ascher on Trusts, 2009 Supplement Release Set, Aspen Publishers,  £276.00 
Scottish Family Law Service, Issue 32, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £176.00 
Scottish Human Rights Service Looseleaf, Release 18, W. Green,  £230.00 
Simon’s First Tier Tax Decisions (Previously known as Simon’s Special Commissioners 

Decisions), Part 4 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Simon’s Taxes Looseleaf (formerly Simon’s Direct Tax Service), Issue : Tax Briefing No. 

257, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Simon’s Taxes Looseleaf (formerly Simon’s Direct Tax Service), Issue 11 + Finance Act 

Handbook 2009 + Tax Brief No. 256 , LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online, Volume 153 Number 33, Waterlow Legal & Regulatory,  

£0.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online, Volume 153 Number 34, Waterlow Legal & Regulatory,  

£0.00
Solicitors Journal Print + Online, Volume 153 Number 35, Waterlow Legal & Regulatory,  

£0.00
Standard Forms of Building Contracts, Issue 15, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £239.00 
Sumption: Capital Gains Tax Looseleaf, Issue 94, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £174.00 
Tax Journal, Part 994, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 995, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 996, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Tax Journal, Part 997, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 164 Number 4220, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 164 Number 4221, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 164 Number 4222, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Taxation Magazine, Volume 164 Number 4223, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
The Business Law Reports, Part 9 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00
The Digest, Bound Volume 45 Part 2 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £293.00 
The Digest, Bound Volume :Consolidated Tables of Cases  Part 1 2009, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £293.00 
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service A: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 8 

(Law Reports) August 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service A: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 

32 September 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00
The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service A: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 

33 September 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00
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The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 8 
(Law Reports) August 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 
32 September 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series) Service C: Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 
33 September 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 8 (Law 
Reports) August 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 32 Septem-
ber 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports (Entire Series): Law Reports and Weekly Law Reports, Part 33 Septem-
ber 2009, Incorporated Council of Law Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports Statutes Loose Parts Only, Part 2 2009, Incorporated Council of Law 
Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Reports Statutes Loose Parts Only, Part 3 2009, Incorporated Council of Law 
Reporting,  £0.00

The Law Society’s Gazette, Part 3 September 2009, Law Society Publishing,  £0.00
The Law Society’s Gazette, Part 10 September 2009, Law Society Publishing,  £0.00
The Law Society’s Gazette, Part 17 September 2009, Law Society Publishing,  £0.00
The Law of Education Looseleaf, Issue 102 : In 4 Parts, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£357.00 
The Laws of Scotland: Stair Memorial Encyclopaedia - Reissue Service, Consolidated 

Index 2009, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £147.00 
The Modern Law Review - Premium, Volume 72 Number 5 2009, Wiley-Blackwell,  

£0.00
The Northern Ireland Law Reports Parts and Volumes Subscription, Part 1 2009, LexisN-

exis Butterworths,  £0.00
The Northern Ireland Law Reports and Judgment Bulletins, Part 1 2009, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £0.00
Tolley’s Charities Manual Looseleaf, Issue : Bulletin August 2009, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £0.00
Tolley’s Company Law Service Looseleaf & CD-ROM (Pay In Advance), Issue 106 + 

September Newsletter & CD, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £0.00
Tolley’s Company Law Service Looseleaf & CD-ROM (Pay-As-You-Go), Issue 106, 

LexisNexis Butterworths,  £147.00 
Tolley’s Employer’s Pay and Benefits Manual Looseleaf, Issue 31, LexisNexis Butter-

worths,  £99.00 
Tolley’s Employment Law Service Looseleaf, Issue 83, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£169.00 
Tolley’s Health and Safety at Work Looseleaf, Issue 77, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£128.00 
Tolley’s Insolvency Law Looseleaf, Issue  65 + August Newsletter 2009, LexisNexis But-

terworths,  £128.00 
Tolley’s Manual of Accounting Looseleaf, Issue 46, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £113.00 
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Tolley’s Payroll Fact File Looseleaf, Issue 93, LexisNexis Butterworths,  £89.00 
Tolley’s Pensions Administration Service Looseleaf, Issue 71, LexisNexis Butterworths,  

£125.00 
Tottel’s E-Contracts Looseleaf, Issue 20, Bloomsbury Professional,  £98.00 
Tottel’s E-Contracts Looseleaf, Issue CD August 2009, Bloomsbury Professional,  £0.00
Trading Arrangements in the Pacific Rim: ASEAN and APEC Looseleaf, Release 2009-

04, Oceana Publications,  £117.50 
Trusts and Estates Law & Tax Journal, Number 109 September 2009, Legalease,  £0.00
Umweltschutz: Textsammlung des Umweltrechts der Bundesrepublik Deutschland, Up-

date 53 June 2009, Verlag C.H. Beck,  £60.00 
Wharton’s Criminal Procedure, Volume 1 13ed 2009, West Group,  £104.00 
Wharton’s Criminal Procedure, Volume 4 13ed 2009, West Group,  £104.00 
Wharton’s Criminal Procedure, Volume 3 13ed 2009, West Group,  £104.00 
Wills and Trusts Law Reports Annual Subscription, Sep-09, Legalease,  £0.00
Wirtschaftsgesetze, Number 70, Verlag C.H. Beck,  £  8.25 
Woodfall: Landlord and Tenant Looseleaf, Part : Release 77, Sweet & Maxwell Ltd,  

£0.00

Happy Birthday BIALL

The British and Irish Association of Law Librarians is 40 years old and held a 
Sixties-themed party sponsored by Justis
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1PuPut yt yoour knour knoww ledledge inge intto po prraacc titiccee

Titles for the Legal Practice Course

LPC Guides bridge the gap between undergraduate
study and legal practice. Most are accompanied by
Online Resource Centres.

For more detailed information on titles for the LPC, please visit the website:
wwwwww.o.oxfxforordtdtee xx tbooks.ctbooks.coo.uk/l.uk/laaw/vw/vocaocatitiononalal

New editions of our titles for the LPC and BVC are published annually, and many of our titles are 
supported by regularly updated Online Resource Centres.  wwwwww.o.oxfxforordtdtee xx tbooks.ctbooks.coo.uk/orc/l.uk/orc/laaww

LPC Handbooks feature case studies with integrated
materials on the Online Resource Centre, offering a
blended learning package ideal for LPC students.

A Practical Approach to Civil Procedure

Updated annually, this book provides a detailed yet accessible introduction to the 
relevant provisions, rules, practice directions and case law which govern the 
procedures adopted in the civil courts. Additional online materials are available. 

For more detailed information on titles suitable for use on the Bar Vocational Course, please visit the website:   
wwwwww.o.oxfxforordtdtee xx tbooks.ctbooks.coo.uk/l.uk/laaw/vw/vocaocatitiononalal

‘Extremely useful to... practitioners, students, and litigators in person’ - Student Law Journal

Bar Manuals

Published in conjunction with The City Law School, each
manual in this series provides a highly practical guide to the
law, practice and procedure at the heart of the 
individual subjects.

PuPut yt yoour knour knoww ledledge inge intto po prraacc titiccee

Publishing for the Bar Vocational Course

LPC and BVC one page advert.qxp  28/08/2009  10:48  Page 1
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IMPORTANT  FORTHCOMING  PUBLICATIONS

Borrie & Lowe: The Law of 
Contempt 4th edition
General Editor: Ian Cram
L e x i s N e x i s  B u t t e r -
worths, Hardcover, ISBN 
9781405736879, £280.00, 
due November 2009
Part of the Butterworths 
Common Law Library, Bor-
rie & Lowe is one of the 
leading texts in its field, The 
new edition is a comprehen-
sive statement of the law 
relating to criminal and civil 
contempt of court. Regularly 
cited in the Courts, this sub-
stantial and authoritative title 
is also highly regarded by 
members of the press. Now 
in its fourth edition, the work 
has been thoroughly revised 
and updated to include new 
chapters incorporating the 
Human Rights Act 1998, the 
Children Young Persons Act 
1933 and the Youth Justice 
and Criminal Evidence Act 
1999.

Joint Ventures and Share-
holders’ Agreements 3rd 
edition
General Editor: Chris Wilkin-
son, Simmons & Simmons
B l o o m s b u r y  P r o f e s -
sional, Paperback, ISBN 
9781847663443, £150.00, 
due October 2009
The third edition of this book 
is an unrivalled, practical 

guide to the law and practice 
relating to joint ventures and 
shareholders agreements.  
Extensively revised and up-
dated, the new edition takes 
account of changes in the 
Companies Act 2006, along 
with numerous tax changes 
and overseas legal develop-
ments. The book includes a 
new chapter covering alter-
native structures and contains 
new case studies. Designed 
specifically to be a working 
guide, this unique text will 
deliver guidance, insight and 
expert knowledge to ensure 
you have the advantage in 
any joint venture transac-
tions, by enabling you to 
determine the key issues 
involved; take effective in-
structions; and draft good 
documentation using the 
precedents provided.

FIDIC: A Guide for Prac-
titioners
by Axel-Volkmar Jaeger; 
Götz-Sebastian Hök
Springer-Verlag, Hardback, 
ISBN 9783642020995, 
£117.00, due October 2009
This book provides an intro-
duction to the 1999 FIDIC 
forms of contract includ-
ing the FIDIC Red Book, 
the FIDIC Yellow Book, 
the FIDIC Silver Book and 
the new 2008 FIDIC Gold 

Book. Consulting engineers, 
architects and employers will 
also find reliable informa-
tion about the FIDIC White 
Book. The authors explain 
the meaning of terms and 
features which are used by 
FIDIC. In particular the au-
thors attempt to explain the 
English legal wording in its 
original legal context for use 
in civil law countries. Com-
mon law practitioners will 
find useful advice on civil 
law features and concepts 
which affect the use of FIDIC 
contracts in civil law coun-
tries. The book covers pre-
contractual and contractual 
issues and the management 
of FIDIC contracts and of-
fers support in interpret-
ing and understanding the 
contract terms and contract 
procedures as to variations, 
tests, payment certificates, 
taking-over cases, claims 
and dispute resolution fea-
tures. It includes flow charts, 
glossaries, checklists and 
sample letters. Common law 
practitioners will also find 
helpful information on civil 
law jurisdictions and civil 
law concepts.

Worldwide Merger Notifi-
cation Requirements
by J. Mark Gidley and 
George L Paul
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K l u w e r  L a w  I n t e r n a -
tional, Hardcover, ISBN 
9789041132031, £200.00, 
due October 2009
Although international merg-
ers continue to become more 
common, merger control 
regimes are wildly diverse, 
and there is no procedur-
ally harmonized international 
system of merger notifica-
tion. Instead, any one of 
the plethora of inconsist-
ent regulations can hold up 
your transaction.  Worldwide 
Merger Notification Require-
ments evaluates the merger 
notification requirements of 
over 215 jurisdictions.  In 
this new annual book the 
leading authorities at White 
& Case provide a complete 
road map for parties con-
templating a multinational 
transaction by highlighting 
the disparate ways in which 
competition authorities treat 
mergers, including differ-
ences in notification tim-
ing; filing fees; turnover, 
size, and post-merger market 
share thresholds; potential 
penalties; volume and type 
of required filing informa-
tion; and the multitude of 
standards and definitions that 
pervade every multinational 
transaction.  Wherever you 
may be advising on a merger, 
Worldwide Merger Notifica-
tion Requirements will let 
you immediately determine 
the answers to questions 
such as:  where do I have 

to seek regulatory approval; 
when am I required to re-
quest approval: pre-merger, 
post-merger or is notification 
voluntary; which countries 
do not require regulatory 
approval; how long does the 
approval process take; what 
key substantive issues will 
the agency examine; how 
much will it cost. This annual 
book will replicate the cur-
rent contents of the loose-leaf 
of the same title published by 
Aspen Publishers.

Dictionary of Finance, In-
vestment and Banking
by Erik Banks
Palgrave Macmillan, Hard-
back, ISBN 9780230238299, 
£25.00, due November 2009
The Palgrave Macmillan 
Dictionary of Finance, In-
vestment and Banking is an 
authoritative and comprehen-
sive reference book covering 
the essential terminology of 
the international financial 
marketplace. This diction-
ary provides concise and 
rigorous definitions of over 
5,000 terms commonly used 
in the financial industry, 
covering the disciplines of 
accounting, banking, cor-
porate finance, investment 
management and insurance. 
Also included are essential 
formulae and diagrams for 
enhanced clarification, as 
well as commonly used acro-
nyms and colloquialisms.  It 
includes newly-coined terms, 

reflecting developments in 
the world of finance fol-
lowing the subprime crisis, 
and “hot topics” including 
Islamic finance, bank regula-
tion, carbon/emissions trad-
ing, dark trading, business 
law/bankruptcy, structured 
products. Acronyms and 
foreign language terms are 
grouped separately at the 
front, as well as in the main 
body of the text, for ease of 
use.  Numerical terms appear 
in a separate section at the 
front of the book for quick 
reference.  Providing inter-
national coverage, including 
terminology from Europe, 
Asia and USA, this diction-
ary is ideal for professionals, 
students, investors, journal-
ists and anyone wishing to 
understand and use financial 
terminology with more ease 
and confidence.

Precedent Library for the 
General Practitioner 2nd 
edition
by Martin Smith
Law Society Publishing, 
Hardback + CD, ISBN 
9781853288289, £99.95, 
due December 2009
This indispensable book 
gives you quick, manage-
able, and affordable access 
to precedents that are most 
likely to be used on a day-
to-day basis.  The precedents 
are organised into sections by 
area of practice. Each sec-
tion starts with commentary, 
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explaining the context for the 
subsequent precedents. The 
precedents are reproduced 
as separate files on the CD 
that accompanies the book, 
which enables practitioners 
to customise them swiftly 
and as needed.  The second 
edition features a new sec-
tion on Regulation and Client 
Care; fully updated prec-
edents, taking account of the 
latest developments; Lasting 
Powers of Attorney – a step-
by-step guide to designing 
your first LPA. The fully 
updated second edition con-
tains many new precedents 
covering the following areas: 
companies and partnership; 
conveyancing; employment; 
personal injury; general civil 
litigation; landlord and ten-
ant; matrimonial and family; 
wills and probate; miscella-
neous precedents; and regu-
lation and client care.   The 
Precedent Library for the 
General Practitioner offers 
a cost-effective alternative 
to the often expensive, vast 
online libraries of precedents 
that practitioners might never 
use fully.

Bagehot and Kanaar on 
Music Business Agree-
ments 3rd edition
by Nicholas Kanaar and 
Chris Phillips
Sweet & Maxwell, Hardcov-
er, ISBN 9781847039057, 
£175.00, due October 2009
This practical work provides 

an in-depth explanation of 
the workings of the music 
industry and the agreements 
that hold it together. In-
cluding a complete range of 
specimen agreements, with 
commentary on their use 
and implications, it offers 
clear guidance for all those 
involved in the negotiation 
and management of music 
industry contracts, music 
company management and 
agents as well as music busi-
ness lawyers.  This new third 
edition takes account of the 
latest music industry trends 
and new business models, in 
both its discussion and prec-
edent material. Its coverage 
includes the 270 and 360 De-
gree deal, digital download, 
internet broadband and G4; 
and the latest developments 
relating to image and person-
ality rights.  Nick Kanaar is 
a consultant at Collins Long, 
a London firm specialising in 
media and entertainment law.  
Chris Phillips is a partner at 
Collins Long.

Judicial Review: Law and 
Practice
by Frances Patteson QC
Jordan Publishing, Hard-
back, ISBN 9781846611766, 
£95.00, due November 2009
The process of Judicial Re-
view offers claimants the 
opportunity to challenge the 
decisions of public bodies 
that carry out functions of 
state. Due to the increasing 

importance of this area, from 
April 2009 such cases will 
be heard not only in the Ad-
ministrative Division of the 
High Court in London, but 
also in new Regional Divi-
sions throughout England 
and Wales.  To coincide with 
the regionalisation project, 
Judicial Review: Law and 
Practice has been written to 
provide practitioners with a 
comprehensive introduction 
to judicial review proceed-
ings. It covers the substantive 
law of judicial review includ-
ing grounds of review and 
remedies, and looks in some 
detail at practice and proce-
dure specific to such claims.  
The largest part of the work 
is dedicated to individual ar-
eas of the law where judicial 
review is relevant, including 
town and country planning, 
community care and social 
welfare, immigration, hous-
ing, mental health, education 
and licensing. It therefore 
provides a wide-ranging 
coverage of administrative 
law and its niche practice 
areas including essential 
procedural rules, forms and 
guidance issued by the Ad-
ministrative Court.  Judicial 
Review: Law and Practice 
provides both specialist pub-
lic lawyers and those practis-
ing in other areas with the 
solid guidance that they need 
in order to take on and man-
age cases confidently. This 
know-how is combined with 
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model documents and pro-
cedural checklists providing 
a comprehensive toolbox for 
practitioners.

The UN Genocide Conven-
tion: A Commentary
by Paola Gaeta
O x f o r d  U n i v e r s i t y 
Press,  Hardback, ISBN 
9780199570218, £75.00, 
due October 2009
The Convention for the 
Prevention and Punishment 
of the Crime of Genocide, 
adopted by the United Na-
tions General Assembly on 9 
December 1948, is one of the 
most important instruments 
of contemporary internation-
al law. It was drafted in the 
aftermath of the Nuremberg 
trial to give flesh and blood 
to the well-known dictum 
of the International Military 
Tribunal, according to which 
‘Crimes against international 
law are committed by men, 
not by abstract entities, and 
only by punishing individu-
als who commit such crimes 
can the provisions of interna-
tional law be enforced’. This 
book is a much-needed Com-
mentary on the UN Genocide 
Convention. It analyses and 
interprets the Convention 
thematically, thoroughly cov-
ering every article, drawing 
on the Convention’s travaux 
préparatoires and subsequent 
developments in interna-
tional law. The most complex 
and important provisions of 
the Convention, including 

the definitions of genocide 
and genocidal acts, have 
more than one contribution 
dedicated to them, allowing 
the Commentary to explore 
all aspects of these concepts. 
The Commentary also goes 
beyond the explicit provi-
sions of the Convention to 
discuss topics such as the 
retroactive application of 
the Convention, its status in 
customary international law 
and its future. Paola Gaeta 
is Professor of International 
Criminal Law, University of 
Geneva and University of 
Florence.

Sovereignty and the State-
less Nation: Gibraltar in 
the Modern Legal Context
by Keith Azopardi
Hart Publishing, Hardback, 
ISBN 9781841139166, 
£60.00, due October 2009
Gibraltar is an Overseas 
Territory of the UK within 
the EU, which has for three 
centuries been at the centre 
of a dispute between Britain 
and Spain, a dispute based 
on traditional perceptions 
of sovereignty. Hitherto the 
dispute has been managed 
in a predominantly bilateral 
way, but this has prevented 
the people of Gibraltar hav-
ing an equal say on the issue 
of Gibraltar’s sovereignty 
and decolonisation. It has 
produced a paradox of gov-
ernance and constitutional-
ism that encases the Gibraltar 
people. This book considers 

the effects of sovereignty and 
the culture of bilateralism 
on the dispute, and exam-
ines the resulting deficits of 
governance and democracy. 
In assessing the evolution 
of the themes underlying the 
dispute it asks how its reso-
lution might be facilitated 
by the application of ideas 
drawn from the modern legal 
context of late sovereignty, 
pluralism and stateless na-
tionalism, suggesting that 
a productive trilateral ap-
proach and recognition of 
the legal and societal context 
could enable an enduring set-
tlement. The author marries 
theories from international 
relations, constitutional law 
and public international law 
in the context of modern 
literature on sovereignty and 
nationalism, applying these 
theories to the case-study 
of Gibraltar with emphasis 
on constitutionalism in its 
international and EU context 
to produce a ground-breaking 
addition to the literature on 
stateless nationalism, late 
sovereignty and constitution-
al pluralism. As such it also 
complements recent studies 
of sub-state societies, regions 
or nations within Europe and 
elsewhere, including Cat-
alunya, the Basque Country 
and Scotland and Wales, and 
in the broader Common-
wealth context, other British 
overseas territories. 
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CALLOW PUBLISHING
From January 1, 2009 we are taking over the distribution of the current Callow list and 

any new titles or editions will be published by Wildy, Simmonds & Hill Publishing

AGNEW, DONALD AND MORRIS, AMANDA: Neighbour Disputes: A Concise Guide to the Law 
and Practice, 1st edition, 2006, 217 + xxi pages; paperback; ISBN 1 898899 81 9 Price £29.50
 
ALTERMAN, SUSAN: Residential Conveyancing Manual, 1st edition, 27 September 2007, 318 + 
xviii pages; paperback; ISBN 978 1 898899 88 4 Price £39.95
  
BIGGS, A K AND DONNELLY, K: A Step-by-Step Guide to Wills and Probate; 4th edition, 2008; 
160 + ix pages; ISBN 978 1 898899 98 3 Price £14.95
 
CALLOW, P M: Drink Drive Case Notes; 2nd edition, 2007; 591 + xli pages; hardback; ISBN 978 1 
898899 92 1. With free internet updating. Price £59.95 

GALE, M, SCANLAN, G AND GALE, S: The Criminal Justice and Police Act 2001: A Guide for 
Practitioners, 1st edition, 2002; 318 + xviii pages; paperback; ISBN 1 898899 55 X Price £38.00 

GAUDERN, E AND BIGGS, A K: Probate and the Administration of Estates: The Law and Practice, 
2nd edition, October 2007. 353 + xx pages; paperback; ISBN 978 1 898899 93 8 Price £44.95  

MAKKAN, S: The Equality Act 2006: A Guide to the Constitution and Functions of the Commis-
sion for Equality and Human Rights, 1st edition, 2008; 160 + xix pages; paperback; ISBN 978 1 
898899 96 9 Price £29.50 

MARSTON, J AND TAIN, P: Public Order: The Criminal Law, 1st edition, 2001; 265 + xxx pages; 
paperback; ISBN 1 898899 54 1 Price £40.00 

PAIN, K M; Consulting Editor: Pain, K W: Licensing Practice and Procedure, 9th edition, 2008; 399 
+ xxxv pages; paperback; ISBN 978 1 898899 97 6 Price £49.50  

PAIN, K W: Club Law Manual, April 2005; paperback; ISBN 1 898899 78 9 Price £27.50
 
PEARCE, N: Adoption Law Manual, 1st edition, January 2006, 573 + xxxvii pages; paperback; 
ISBN 1 898899 82 7 Price £34.95 

PEARCE, N: Inheritance Claims and Challenges: A Guide to Claims under the Inheritance Act with 
a Short Introduction to Challenging Testamentary Dispositions, 1st edition, 2004; 279 + xxxi pages; 
paperback; ISBN 1 898899 71 1. Price £35.00 

PUGSLEY, K: Enquiries of Local Authorities and Water Companies: A Practical Guide, 5th edition, 
2007; 210 + xiii pages; paperback; ISBN 978 1 898899 95 2 Price £29.95 

SCANLAN, D: The Crime and Disorder Act 1998: A Guide for Practitioners, 1st edition, 1998; 256 
+ xxiv pages; paperback; ISBN 1 898899 33 9 Price £30.00 
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This new bi-annual publication brings together authoritative articles and expert case 
analysis in relation to the recovery of the proceeds of crime. Published in an easily ac-
cesible format, Proceeds of Crime Review provides busy practitioners with the means of 
keeping up to date with all the latest developments, and is an indespensible reference for 
anyone working within this fast-moving specialist area. 

The Scope of the Review includes:- 

Restraint Orders 
Receiverships 
Confiscation Orders 
Civil Asset Proceedings 
Money laundersing 
Cash Detention and Forfeiture 
Condemnation 

PROCEEDS OF CRIME REVIEW: 
THE JOURNAL OF ASSET FORFEITURE AND MONEY LAUNDERING

 
Edited by: David Barnard, Trevor Millington, John Law

ISSN: 1756-7432
Binding: Paperback, A4: 2 Issues per year

Price: £55.00 

New:
Issue 3 Just
Published
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Cross-Border Judicial Cooperation in Offshore Litigation 
(The British Offshore World)

Editors: Ian R.C. Kawaley, Andrew J. Bolton and Robin J. Mayor
£135.00 ISBN 9780854900435 Hardback

The global economic downturn has led to increased commercial litigation and insolven-
cy proceedings in financial centres across the world. As a result, there has been a growing 
need to seek the assistance of courts in offshore jurisdictions where significant assets and/or 
evidence are likely to be found. Informed judgements must be made about what rules of law 
and practice govern the relevant judicial cooperation regimes, both by lawyers who manage 
litigation onshore concerning assets or evidence located offshore, and by offshore lawyers 
asked to advise their onshore counterparts.    

Although geographically small, the British territories of Bermuda, the British Virgin 
Islands, the Cayman Islands, Guernsey, Jersey and the Isle of Man are well established 
international financial centres. These six commercially significant jurisdictions are home 
to a vast array of commercial entities which conduct business throughout the world. There 
is growing concern over how the courts of these jurisdictions will cooperate with courts in 
other centres of commerce in responding to letters of request, enforcing foreign judgments, 
or assisting foreign liquidators. 

This book is the only publication to provide a detailed explanation of the law and prac-
tice in each of these six British territories and how each approaches the judicial cooperation 
issues of obtaining evidence for use in foreign proceedings, enforcing foreign judgments, 
and cross-border insolvency. It is edited by a commercial judge and two experienced com-
mercial litigators with contributions from experts in each jurisdiction, all written from the 
perspective of the practitioner. 

Ian Kawaley is a Commercial Court Judge in Bermuda; Andrew Bolton is a Partner with 
Appleby and head of the firm’s litigation and insolvency practice; and Robin Mayor is a 
Partner with Conyers Dill & Pearman in Bermuda. 

New:
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New:

RUSSIAN PUBLIC LAW (2ED)
The Foundations of a Rule-of-Law State: 

Legislation and Documents

William E. Butler

£125.00 ISBN 9780854900534 1012pp Hardback

The most comprehensive collection of Russian legal materials ever produced in the English 
language on Russian public law, this volume contains sixty-two enactments and documents, 
some unpublished even in the Russian language, in force and devoted to the constitutional 
foundations of the Russian Federation, publication of legislation, human rights, the Russian 
Presidency, Parliament, Government, and judicial system, domestic and international arbi-
tration, courts of all types, justices of the peace, and the legal profession, broadly defined. In 
this volume the legal profession encompasses the advocate, jurisconsult, notary, procurator, 
and law enforcement personnel, including private detectives. Particular attention is given to 
documents which regulate the internal workings of the Russian presidency, parliament, gov-
ernment, and Constitutional Court in the form of ‘reglaments’ and the judiciary generally.
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New:

Formerly published as part of the popular Practice Notes series and written by experienced 
practitioners, the fourth edition provides a practical and concise guide to the Children Act 
1989, subsequent legislation, guidance and case law. The new material covered in this edi-
tion includes: Every Child Matters, the Children Act 2004, the new edition of Working To-
gether to Safeguard Children (2006), the new Children Act 1989 Guidance Volume 1 Court 
Orders, the content and impact of the new Public Law Outline (PLO) and important recent 
cases. This book does not include the separate field of adoption law, but selected relevant 
provisions of the Adoption and Children Act 2002 and the Children and Adoption Act 2006 
are included.

In addition to explaining the general principles of the law relating to child care and protec-
tion, the authors provide valuable insights into assessments, care planning, expert evidence, 
taking instructions, case preparation and courtroom skills. Presented in a compact, user-
friendly format, the book also contains checklists and flowcharts which will prove invalu-
able to the busy practitioner.

Barbara Mitchels is a Children Panel solicitor and also a practising psychotherapist. She 
combines these disciplines in providing mediation, consultancy and training with Working 
with Children and Watershed Counselling Service.

Helen James has wide experience in social work and as a children’s guardian. She is an 
independent social work consultant, trainer, and a Director of Family Practice UK Ltd (an 
Independent Social Work Agency). 

Child Care and Protection: 
Law and Practice (Wildy Practice Guide)

Barbara Mitchels with Helen James
ISBN: 9780854900381 Paperback £29
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Residential Tenancies 
(Wildy Practice Guide)

Richard Colbey and Niamh O’Brien
ISBN: 9780854900428 Paperback £29

Formerly published as part of the popular Practice Notes series, this revised and expanded 
edition contains a mass of legal and practical information within a compact, user-friendly 
format, providing a concise introduction to the law relating to private residential tenancies. 
Fully up-to-date, the book covers all legal developments in the field since the last edition, 
such as the new law in respect of deposit protection schemes.

Written by experienced practitioners, Residential Tenancies provides clear guidance on ad-
vising the client, whether landlord or tenant, on matters such as obtaining possession of 
premises, changing the rent, granting tenancies or bringing on action for arrears of rent, 
providing an invaluable aide-memoire for the busy practitioner. The text is supported by 
an array of helpful checklists and a range of basic precedents for granting tenancies and for 
possession actions. There is also a chapter devoted to dealing with the problems most likely 
to arise in practice. 

Richard Colbey has been a barrister for over twenty years, practising in London and Port-
smouth in a wide variety of property and commercial matters. He has contributed to the 
Guardian extensively on legal topics. He has also written articles for several journals, in-
cluding New Law Journal and Solicitors’ Journal.

Niamh O’Brien is a barrister at Lamb Chambers. She has a general civil practice with a 
particular emphasis on property and housing law.  

New:
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FACES OF LAW

Photographs by James F. Hunkin

£45 ISBN: 9780854900275 Hardback

‘Faces of Law’ is a unique photographic chronicle of 100 people working in the legal pro-
fession at the turn of the twenty-first century. It forms part of an on-going chronicle - ‘Faces 
of Britain’.

The collection covers a broad spectrum of activities including some of the country’s most 
respected judges, solicitors and barristers as well as support staff and others.

Each portrait is accompanied by a personal testimony providing a fascinating insight into 
the working lives and ideas of the men and women who help shape our society. Alongside 
this, there is a short factual piece about some aspect of each person’s work.

‘Hunkin’s quiet yet powerful portraits provide an honest document of individuals working 
within the legal sector’.

 Clare Freestone, Assistant Curator of Photographs, National Portrait Gallery

‘This remarkable collection of photographs shows the faces of lawyers from all over the 
legal landscape. It shows the variety of what lawyers do and the variety of lawyers who 
do it. The words they have chosen, tell us something of how they think or feel about what 
they do but the photographs tell us even more about them. It all adds up to an intriguing 
picture of the British legal system as it is today’.

Baroness Hale of Richmond, Law Lord

New:
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New:

POWERS OF DISTRESS
A Guide to Remedies Unreformed by the Tribunals,

Courts and Enforcement Act 2007

ISBN: 9780854900459
256 pp Hardback £49

JOHN KRUSE

The Tribunals Courts & Enforcement Act 2007 will, for many debts, sweep away the old 
procedures and principles of enforcement and introduce a new code of law.  However, 
some debts have been deliberately excluded from these changes.  Among the liabilities in 
question are a wide range of shipping liabilities including harbour dues and fines, market 
tolls and stallages, distress damage feasant for trespassing chattels and powers of seizure 
of trespassing animals under the Animals Act 1971, arrests of aircraft and ecclesiastical 
executions. For them, the old common law procedures and principles will continue to oper-
ate unaltered.  

In a single volume this timely book offers a detailed examination of arrears which have in 
many respects been neglected and which thereby have been allowed to become obscure 
and poorly understood.  The new Act may cause further difficulties by creating two parallel 
systems of enforcement- one for the most common debts and one for the remainder. This 
text aims to restore some balance to this dichotomy by, for the first time, uniting these less 
common forms of recovery in a clear and structured work. It provides a thorough analysis 
of the case law developed over the centuries along with discussion of the relevant statutory 
provisions.  
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BAILIFFS’ LAW

Set ISBN: 9780854900336
2 Vols Hardback £75.00

Volume 1 ‘A Lawful Trespass’: The Development of the Common Law to the Present Day
ISBN: 9780854900312 £45.00

Volume 2  ‘Persons of No Value?’: The Growth of Statute from 1500 until the Present
ISBN: 9780854900329 £45.00

JOHN KRUSE

The law relating to distress and execution is a much neglected area of study, despite the fact 
that bailiffs regularly appear in literary works and their activities are a constant feature of 
court rolls. This two-volume work aims to provide a detailed and comprehensive history 
of both the development of the law and the profession of bailiff. The work chronicles the 
growth of enforcement law from Anglo-Saxon times, tracing the continuity in the com-
mon law and examining the intervention of statute. The seizure of goods by bailiffs was a 
familiar aspect of life in earlier times and this work sets their legal powers into their legal, 
social and economic context.  Key themes are explored throughout both volumes: the pro-
tection given to certain essential goods, the efforts to regulate the conduct of bailiffs and the 
gradual shift of emphasis from promoting the rights of creditors to enhancing the protection 
of debtors. 

Working within the field of social welfare, John Kruse has specialised in the law of enforce-
ment for the last twenty years, and has written numerous books and articles on the subject. 
He has also acted as a consultant inter alia to the Ministry of Justice and the Council of 
Europe.

New:



64 WILDY’S BOOK NEWS        

State-owned enterprise (SOE) reform has been at the heart of China’s post-Mao 
economic reforms. Since early 1990s, a large number of Chinese SOEs have 
been transformed into joint stock companies, and many of them are now listed on 
China’s domestic stock exchanges. The corporatisation and listing of the SOEs 
did not, however, bring about significant improvement in their performance or in 
the manner in which they are governed.

This book examines the effectiveness of the key legal reforms that have been put 
in place for addressing the governance issues facing Chinese listed companies. 
The focus is on three important – but understudied – aspects of corporate govern-
ance reform in China: regulation of the private sales of corporate control, institu-
tional shareholder activism, and board level monitoring and control. In addition, 
this book attempts to explore a political economy understanding of formal legal 
changes in China with particular reference to China’s corporate board reform.

Chao Xi is in the Faculty of Law, Chinese University of Hong Kong, and previ-
ously taught at the University of London as a Visiting Lecturer in Law. He is the 
co-author of Doing Business in China (Routledge, 2008) and has contributed 
articles to a range of journals, including the Journal of Comparative Law and the 
Journal of Chinese Economic and Business Studies.

CORPORATE GOVERNANCE AND LEGAL 
REFORM IN CHINA

Chao Xi

Law in East Asia Series
ISBN: 9780854900367
306pp. Hardback £65

New:
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The present volume is the first of five which collectively comprise one of the three major 
treatises in the Russian language devoted to civil and commercial law. Under the editorship 
of two of Russia’s most distinguished civilists, this work originally appeared in 1997 and 
in a second edition in the year 2000, reissued in 2007. The authors have made substantial 
additions, corrections and emendations for this English-language version as late as Febru-
ary 2009.

There has never been a comparable treatment of modern Russian civil law in the English 
language.

ISBN: 9780854900473
Hardback £65.00 532 pp 

RUSSIAN CIVIL AND COMMERCIAL LAW
1. General Provisions, Ownership

V. P. Mozolin and A. I. Masliaev (editors),
trans and edited by William E. Butler

New:
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Sharing International Com-
mercial Law Across National 
Boundaries: Festschrift for 
Albert H Kritzer on the Occa-
sion of his Eightieth Birthday
Andersen, Camilla B. and
Schroeter, Ulrich G.
£65.00
2008
ISBN: 9781898029977

Proceeds of Crime Review
Barnard, David; Millington, 
Trevor and Law, John
£55
2008-
ISSN: 1756-7432

Paperless Securities
Belov, V.
£45.00
2003
ISBN: 9781898029649

Civil Code of the Republic 
Kazakstan
Butler, William
£65
2007
ISBN: 9781898029984

Civil Code of the Republic 
Uzbekistan
Butler, William
£65.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029915

Criminal Code of the Russian 
Federation 4th ed
Butler, William
£65.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029663

Labour Code of the Republic 
of Uzbekistan
Butler, William
£45.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029731

Narcotics and HIV/AIDS in 
Russia: Harm Reduction Poli-
cies Under Russian Law
Butler, William
£75.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029700

Russia and the International 
Legal System: A Bibliogra-
phy of Writings by Russian 
Jurists on Public and Private 
International Law to 1917 
with References to Publica-
tions in Emigration
Butler, William
£65.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029830

Russian Family Law
Butler, William
£45.00
1998
ISBN: 9781898029397

Russian Legal Biography: 
Series 1 Russian Historical 
Legal Biography
Butler, William and
Romsinov, Vladimir
£65.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029946

Russian Intellectual Property 
Law 4th ed
Butler, William
£45.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029717

Sudebnik
Butler, William
£45.00
1996-
ISBN: 1362-3710

Economic Code of the 
Ukraine
Butler, William
£65.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029687

Journal Comparative Law
Butler, W. & Palmer, M.
£95.00
2006-
ISBN: 1477-0814

Inns of Court
Daniell, Tim
£4.95
1971
ISBN: 9780854900190

The Lawyers
Daniell, Tim
£12.50
1976
ISBN: 9780854900015

Chancel Repair Liability: 
How to Research It (rev ed)
Derriman, James
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029847

WILDY, SIMMONDS & HILL 
PUBLICATIONS
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Guide to Lincoln’s Inn
Fairchild, H.
£1.50
1953
ISBN: 9780854900138

The Passionate Advocate
Gifford, A.
£19.95
2007
ISBN: 9781898029885

From Trust to Takeover: But-
terworths 1938-1967 A Pub-
lishing House in Transition
Graham, Gordon
£12.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029816

Seeing Justice Done: A 
Guide to the Law Courts and 
Tribunals of Central London
Griffin, John
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029823

The Old Munster Circuit
Healy, Maurice
£19.95
2000
ISBN: 9780854900985

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2003
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2004
ISBN: 9781898029670

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2004
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029809

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2005
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029892

Uppsala Yearbook of East 
European Law 2006
Hobér, Kaj
£95.00
2008
ISBN: 9780854900237

Forging a Common Legal 
Destiny: Liber Amicorum in 
honour of William E. Butler 
(together with bibliography 
2 v
Kolodkin, A.
£65.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029786

Lord Slynn of Hadley Euro-
pean Law Foundation Annual 
Lectures 1999-2003
Lord Slynn
£19.95
2005
ISBN: 9781898029694

Forensic Fables by “O”
Mathew, Theo
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029878

Arabinesque at Law
Megarry, R.
£4.95
1969
ISBN: 9780854900107

Inns Ancient and Modern
Megarry, R.
£4.95
1989
ISBN: 9780854900060

Miscellany at Law: A Diver-
sion for Lawyers and Others
Megarry, R.
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029762

Second Miscellany at Law: 
A Further Diversion for 
Lawyers and Others
Megarry, R.
£19.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029779

Death Penalty in Russia
Mikhlin, A.
£38.00
1999
ISBN: 9781898029441

Sir Thomas More Lecture 
1999: General Principles of 
Law as Part of a Common 
Law of Europe
Koopmans, Thijmen
£14.95
ISBN: 9781898029953

Sir Thomas More Lectures 
2000-2001: Equality and 
United Kingdom Law: Past, 
Present and Future and The 
Right to Good Administra-
tion in European Law
Lester of Herne Hill, Lord
Millet, Right Honourable 
Lord
£14.95
ISBN: 9781898029960
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Sir Thomas More Lecture 
2003: Right to Human Dig-
nity and other lectures
Mason, Ian
£14.95
2005
ISBN: 9781898029748

Sir Thomas More Lectures 
2004-2005: Accession of 
the European Union to the 
European Convention on Hu-
man Rights and Fundamental 
Rights and Fundamental 
Freedoms
Krüger, Hans Christian
Skouris, Vassilios
£14.95
ISBN: 9780854900244

China’s Psychiatric Inquisi-
tion: Dissent, Psychiatry and 
the Law in Post-1949 China
Munro, Robin
£65.00
2006
ISBN: 9781898029854

From Barista to Solicitor: An 
Indian Girl’s Epic Journey
Neelamkavil, Ria
£5.99
2007
ISBN: 9781898029939

Barcelona Convention
Raftopolous, E.
£25.00
1993
ISBN: 9781898029014

True Tales of Trying Times
Rains, Bob
£12.50
2007
ISBN: 9781898029908

Comparative Law
Saidov, A.
£65.00
2003
ISBN: 9781898029632

Civil Code of Iran
Shahabi, Mostafa
£45.00
2007
ISBN: 9781898029922

Antarctic Conventions
Simmonds, Kenneth
£25.00
1992
ISBN: 9781898029007

International Maritime Org.
Simmonds, Kenneth
£25.00
1994
ISBN: 9781898029052

From Wig and Pen to Com-
puter: Reflections of a Legal 
author
Stockdale, Eric
£19.95
2008
ISBN: 9780854900220

Theory of International Law
Tunkin, G.
£65.00
2003
ISBN: 9781898029601

Royal Courts of Justice 1883 
ed
Wildy & Sons
£3.50
1977
ISBN: 9780854900145

Death of a Circuit: Being 
some account of The Oxford 
Circuit and how it was abol-
ished
Williams, Graeme
£14.95
2006
ISBN: 9781898029861

Implementation of the WTO 
Agreements in China
Zhang, Xin
£65.00
2005
ISBN: 9781898029793

Law & Practice of Interna-
tional Tax Treaties in China
Zhang, Xin
£95.00
2003
ISBN: 9781898029625



Wildy Small Ads

Looseleaf Updating in Central London

Malcolm Roberts
Woodlands Library Service Limited

Tel. 01634-241458

Sara Hassell
Hassell Free Filing
Tel. 07932060834

Email sarahassell@talktalk.net

Legal Stationery

Liz Gaunt
Tomstat Legal Stationery

Tel: 07908632309; 01268531537
Email liz:comstatofficesupplies.co.uk

Photocopying and Scanning for Lawyers

Legastat Ltd
57 Carey Street

London WC2A 2JB
Tel. 0800 064 0204

Email services@legastat.co.uk

Wildy small ads are done as a free service to the legal community
If you provide a service to lawyers and would like a free ad, please contacts us

Wildy & Sons cannot be held responsible for the advertisers and does not necessarily endorse the 
products and services advertised



IN THIS ISSUE

WILDY & SONS LTD
Law Booksellers since 1830

E-mail: info@wildy.com Website: www.wildy.com

Lincoln’s Inn Archway, Carey Street, London WC2A 2JD
Tel: 020 7242 5778  Fax: 020 7430 0897
Hours: 8.45 am to 6:00 pm, Monday to Friday

THIS MONTH’S MAJOR TITLES  pp. 1-37
Wildy Trips p. 37

September Subscriptions & Supplements pp. 39-48
Happy Birthday BIALL p. 48

Important Forthcoming Publications pp. 51-54
Wildy, Simmonds & Hill Publications pp. 56-68

Also at 16 Fleet Street, London EC4Y 1AU
Tel: 020 7353 3907  Fax: 020 7353 4395
Hours: 9 am to 6 pm, Monday to Friday; 10 am to 4 pm, Saturday
   Len Jiggins (Manager)
   Paul Beales   
Distribution Centre & Warehouse, Unit M5, Cherrycourt Way,
Leighton Buzzard LU7 4UH
   Elaine Ross (Manager)

Subscriptions:   Steven Ross
   Matt Regnard
Key Accounts:  Alden Bowers
   Nigel Fry
   Jason Crimp
   Rob Cornish
   Tina Hartley
New Books:   Charlie Alpera
Customer Support: Daniel Higgins 
   Graham Norfolk
   Vincent Silvester

Online Sales:  Jonathan Sykes
Secondhand:   Colin Wickham
Antiquarian:  Graham Norfolk
Overseas Sales & Sets: John Pethick
Publishing  Andrew Riddoch


